# PACE

# David Hockney Bibliography: Periodicals

#### 2024

Dex, Robert. "David Hockney painting not seen for 40 years to sell for millions at Christie's auction in London." *The Standard*, 25 January 2024. https://www.standard.co.uk/news/london/david-hockney-painting-auction-christies-california-b1134751.html.

"Hyperallergic Spring 2024 New York Art Guide." *Hyperallergic*, 2 February 2024. https://hyperallergic.com/869750/hyperallergic-spring-2024-new-york-art-guide/.

Perry E G, Kevin. "Luna Luna review: Lost carnival designed by Basquiat, Dali and Hockney is the art event of the year." Independent, 8 January 2024. https://www.independent.co.uk/arts-entertainment/art/reviews/luna-luna-carnival-basquiat-dali-hockney-b2473716.html.

Shelmon, Bryan. "This Honolulu Exhibition of David Hockney Prints Trades One Paradise for Another." *Observer*, 23 February 2024. https://observer.com/2024/02/review-david-hockney-honolulu-museum-of-art/

#### 2023

Babbs, Verity. "A Show of Early Hockney Works Places the Famed British Painter at the Heart of Art and Science" (The Bruce Museum exhibition review). *Artnet News*, 24 December 2023. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/early-hockney-on-display-2408688.

Bragg, Melvyn. "David Hockney: 'All I Need is the Hand, the Eye, the Heart." *The Times*, 20 August 2023. https://www.thetimes.co.uk/article/david-hockney-painting-artist-family-home-life-melvyn-bragg-wh755nhwk

"Capturing the Moment." *Apollo Magazine*, 2 June 2023. https://www.apollo-magazine.com/capturing-the-moment-tate-modern/

Coffman, Tim. "The Churnups Glastonbury 2023: anticipation grows with new David Hockney twist" (King's Cross station exhibition review). *Far Out*, 23 June 2023. https://faroutmagazine.co.uk/the-churnups-glastonbury-2023-anticipation-grows-with-new-david-hockney-twist/

Cumming, Laura. "Capturing the Moment review – not a serious exhibition" (Tate Modern exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 18 June 2023. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2023/jun/18/capturing-the-moment-a-journey-through-painting-and-photography-tate-modern-london-review-pierre-chen-not-a-serious-exhibition

Cumming, Laura. "Mike Nelson: Extinction Beckons; David Hockney: Bigger and Closer – review" (Lightroom London exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 26 February 2023. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2023/feb/26/mikenelson-extinction-beckons-david-hockney-bigger-and-closer-review

"David Hockney and, strikingly, Aboudia, were the best-selling artists of 2022." *Artsy*, 25 September 2023. https://www.artsy.net/article/artsy-editorial-david-hockney-strikingly-aboudia-best-selling-artists-2022.

Dowell, Ben. "David Hockney: A Celebration review — an intimate and illuminating encounter." *The Times*, 28 August 2023. https://www.thetimes.co.uk/article/david-hockney-a-celebration-review-an-intimate-and-illuminating-encounter-v2mxmzjnx

Durrant, Nancy. "The best exhibitions in London this autumn from Chanel to Marina Abramović." *Evening Standard*, 13 September 2023. https://www.standard.co.uk/culture/exhibitions/london-art-exhibitions-2023-best-marina-abramovic-sarah-lucas-tate-philip-guston-st-francis-national-portrait-gallery-b1048754.html.

Einav, Dan. "Celebrating David Hockney, Sky Arts Review – a Joyous Portrait of an Artist." *Financial Times*, 25 August 2023. https://www.ft.com/content/d783349d-349a-46af-9e5f-f9e78ed7cc57

Esposito, Veronica. "Hockney in Hawaii: museum curates artist's largest print exhibition to date." *The Guardian*, 4 December 2023. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2023/dec/04/david-hockney-hawaii-museum-exhibition-honolulu.

"Explore David Hockney's iPad Paintings" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Harper's Bazaar*, 11 January 2023. https://www.harpersbazaar.com.tr/moda/2023/01/11/david-hockneyin-ipad-tablolarini-kesfedin

Fuller, Christian. "David Hockney: Firle Exhibition to Showcase Rare Drawings." *BBC News*, 13 August 2023. https://www.bbc.com/news/uk-england-sussex-66485914

Fuller, Corey. "22 Best Art Exhibits & Installations In NYC Right Now And Coming Soon" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). Secret NYC, 4 January 2022. https://secretnyc.co/amazing-exhibits-new-york-city/

Gaskin, Sam. "David Hockney's iPad Christmas trees light up Battersea." *Ocula*, 21 December 2023. https://ocula.com/magazine/art-news/david-hockneys-huge-ipad-christmas-tree-light/

Gatens, Katie. "What it's really like to sit for a David Hockney portrait?" (National Portrait Gallery exhibition review). *The Times*, 28 October 2023. https://www.thetimes.co.uk/article/what-its-really-like-to-sit-for-a-david-hockney-portrait-c0zgt9nvr.

Gerlis, Melanie. "Microsoft update: seven more works owned by Paul Allen set for \$40mn sale." *Financial Times*, 9 March 2023. https://www.ft.com/content/82bb7618-739a-4447-875c-4fd323599c70

Ghassemitari, Shawn. "David Hockney to Present Latest iPad Paintings at Pace New York" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Hypebeast*, 10 January 2023. https://hypebeast.com/2023/1/david-hockney-20-flowers-and-some-bigger-pictures-pace

Gregory, Elizabeth. "David Hockney says he is 'just getting going' in Melvyn Bragg's new Sky Arts documentary." Evening Standard, 29 August 2023. https://www.standard.co.uk/culture/tvfilm/david-hockney-melvyn-bragg-sky-arts-b1103427.html Han-sol, Park. "Take 'Bigger & Closer' step into David Hockney's immersive digital wonderland in Seoul." *Korea Times*, 4 November 2023. https://www.koreatimes.co.kr/www/art/2023/11/398 362531.html.

Harris, Gareth. "Phillips launches annual David Hockney auction in London." *The Art Newspaper*, 10 July 2023. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/2023/07/10/phillips-launches-annual-david-hockney-auction-in-london

Har-Even, Benny. "David Hockney: Bigger & Closer Is A Magical Audio Visual Experience" (Lightroom London exhibition review). *Forbes*, 7 March 2023. https://www.forbes.com/sites/bennyhareven/2023/03/07/david-hockney-bigger-closer-is-a-magical-audio-visual-experience/

Hess, Liam. "When Harry Styles Met David Hockney: An Exclusive First Look at a Special New Portrait." *Vogue*, 2 August 2023. https://www.vogue.com/article/harry-styles-david-hockney-national-portrait-gallery-london?

Hockney, David. "'Making pictures is a better high than sex and drugs': David Hockney on painting into his eighties and creating the most ambitious show of his career." Interview with Geordie Greig. *The Independent*, 9 February 2023. https://www.independent.co.uk/arts-entertainment/art/features/david-hockney-interview-bigger-and-closer-b2278076.html

Jefferies, Mark. "Britain's Greatest Living Artist' David Hockney Vows to Carry on Painting into His 90s." *Mirror*, 16 August 2023. https://www.mirror.co.uk/news/world-news/britains-greatest-living-artist-david-30720812#google\_vignette

Jones, Jonathan. "David Hockney review – a dazzling victory parade from a boundless lover of life" (National Portrait Gallery exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 31 October 2023.

https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2023/nov/01/david-hockney-national-portrait-gallery-harry-styles-celia-birtwell.

Jones, Jonathan. "Hockney bounces back, a Myanmar blockbuster and fantasy in the library - the week in art." *The Guardian*, 27 October 2023. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2023/oct/27/fantasy-realms-of-imagination-yinka-shonibare-david-hockney-the-week-in-art.

Jones, Jonathan. "No one can draw from life like David Hockney – but more than ever are trying" (National Portrait Gallery exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 28 October 2023.

https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2023/oct/28/life-drawing-boom-david-hockney-art#:~:text=David%20Hockney-

, No% 20 one% 20 can% 20 draw% 20 from% 20 like% 20 like% 20 David% 20 Hockney, more% 20 than% 20 ever% 20 are% 20 trying& text=David% 20 Hockney% 20 draws% 20 better, in% 20 hand% 20 c% 20 he% 20 is % 20 incomparable.

Jonze, Tim and Mee-Lai Stone. "'I hope it gives young people some ideas!': David Hockney's immersive art show – photo essay" (Lightroom London exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 20 February 2023.

https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2023/feb/20/david-hockney-lightroom-immersive-bigger-closer-not-smaller-further-away

Lawson-Tancred, Jo. "A Delayed and Expanded David Hockney Show Opens at London's National Portrait Gallery, Harry Styles and All" (exhibition review). *Artnet*, 1 November 2023. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/a-delayed-and-expanded-david-hockney-show-opens-at-londons-national-portrait-gallery-harry-styles-and-all-2387333

Lawson-Tancred, Jo. "Freud, Hockney, Pigeons, and Pubs. Step Inside the Eccentric New London Art Show Curated by Designer Jonathan Anderson." *Artnet News*, 19 September 2023. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/jonathan-anderson-london-art-show-2361887.

Lorizzo, Ellie. "David Hockney portrait honouring 86th birthday unveiled." *The Independent*, 6 July 2023. https://www.independent.co.uk/news/uk/david-hockney-closer-london-polaroid-los-angeles-b2370510.html

Luke, Ben. "David Hockney: Drawing from Life at the National Portrait Gallery review: at his best, he can match Rembrandt" (exhibition review). *The Standard*, 1 November 2023.

https://www.standard.co.uk/culture/exhibitions/david-hockney-drawing-from-life-national-portrait-gallery-rembrandt-b1117134.html.

Marshall, Alex. "David Hockney Goes High-Tech" (Lightroom London exhibition review). *The New York Times,* 22 February 2023. https://www.nytimes.com/2023/02/22/arts/design/david-hockney-immersive-lightshow-london.html

"Millions to see David Hockney's new AI work on Glastonbury's Pyramid Stage." *The Art Newspaper*, 23 June 2023. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/2023/06/23/millions-to-see-david-hockneys-new-ai-work-on-glastonburys-pyramid-stage

Mitchell, Ben. "Exhibition to Showcase David Hockney's 'love for Life." *The Independent*, 11 August 2023. https://www.independent.co.uk/news/uk/david-hockney-charleston-vanessa-bell-east-sussex-visitors-b2391499.html

Moore, Charles. "David Hockney: 20 Flowers and Some Bigger Pictures" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *The Brooklyn Rail*, 1 February 2023. https://brooklynrail.org/2023/02/artseen/David-Hockney-20-Flowers-and-Some-Bigger-Pictures

Nayyar, Rhea. "How David Hockney's Early Experiments Shaped His Iconic Style." *Hyperallergic*, 4 December 2023. https://hyperallergic.com/859988/how-david-hockney-early-experiments-shaped-his-iconic-style-bruce-museum.

O'Connor, Roisin. "David Hockney gets personal: National Portrait exhibition stars friends, family and Harry Styles" (exhibition review). *Independent*, 1 November 2023. https://www.independent.co.uk/arts-entertainment/art/news/david-hockney-national-portrait-gallery-exhibition-b2439701.html.

O'Connor, Roisin. "David Hockney lights up London's Battersea Power Station with colourful new Christmas tree installation" (National Portrait Gallery exhibition review). *Independent*, 2 December 2023. https://www.independent.co.uk/arts-entertainment/art/news/david-hockney-exhibition-london-art-b2457295.html.

Schrader, Adam. "A Ceramic Cat Made by a Young David Hockney Smashes Expectations at Auction, Fetching a Stunning \$136,000." *Artnet*, 26 October 2023. https://news.artnet.com/market/david-hockney-ceramic-cat-fetches-136000-at-auction-exceeds-expectations-2384195.

Schuster, Angela M. H. "5 Must-See New York Gallery Shows This Winter" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Avenue Magazine*, 12 January 2023. https://avenuemagazine.com/new-york-gallery-shows-winter-2023/

Shimbun, Yomiuri. "David Hockney's Tokyo Exhibition 1st in Japan in 27 Years." *The Japan News*, 10 August 2023. https://japannews.yomiuri.co.jp/culture/art/20230810-128705/

Shirreff, Lauren. "Picasso, Warhol and Hockney artworks to be on display at new Tate Modern exhibit." *Independent*, 12 June 2023. https://www.independent.co.uk/news/uk/tate-modern-pablo-picasso-andy-warhol-david-hockney-visitors-b2355949.html

Spalding, Frances. "Hockney gets personal at the National Portrait Gallery" (exhibition review). *Apollo*, 14 November 2023. https://www.apollo-magazine.com/david-hockney-national-portrait-gallery-review/.

Taylor, Christopher. "David Hockney's Pools, Plants, and Portraits at MoCA Tokyo" (MOT exhibition review). *Ocula*, 16 August 2023. https://ocula.com/advisory/picks/david-hockney-moca-tokyo/

Theis, Brooke. "Yevonde exhibition to lead the National Portrait Gallery's reopening" (National Portrait Gallery exhibition review). *Harper's Bazaar*, 26 January 2023. https://www.harpersbazaar.com/uk/culture/bazaar-art/a42657018/national-portrait-gallery-2023-reopening-exhibitions/

Wullschlager, Jackie. "Tate Modern's Capturing the Moment tells the awkward story of what photography did to painting" (exhibition review). *Financial Times*, 19 June 2023. https://www.ft.com/content/e44b074f-6459-4163-b479-885fc2eb00fe

### 2022

Alberge, Dalya. "'An incredible work': David Hockney's new 5-metre digital artwork unveiled" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). *The Guardian*, 8 October 2022. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2022/oct/08/david-hockney-new-5-metre-digital-artwork-self-portrait

Block, Fang. "David Hockney's Digital Paintings to Go on an International Exhibition." *Barron's PENTA*, 20 October 2022. https://www.barrons.com/articles/david-hockneys-digital-paintings-to-go-on-an-international-exhibition-01666301316?noredirect=y

Brenner, Julia. "Five Of The World's Top Galleries Present David Hockney: '20 Flowers And Some Bigger Pictures'" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). *Forbes*, 30 November 2022.

https://www.forbes.com/sites/juliabrenner/2022/11/30/five-of-the-worlds-top-galleries--present-david-hockney-20-flowers-and-some-bigger-pictures/

"British art's unholy trinity: what united and divided Bacon, Freud and Hockney." *Christie's*, 12 October 2022. https://www.christies.com/features/visionaries-of-portrait-bacon-freud-hockney-12459-3.aspx?sc\_lang=en

"Cambridge: David Hockney self-portrait to be displayed in UK first." *BBC*, 21 February 2022. https://www.bbc.com/news/uk-england-cambridgeshire-60463495.

Campbell-Johnston, Rachel. "Hockney's Eye review — David Hockney introduces you to the masters." *The Times*, 14 March 2022. https://www.thetimes.co.uk/article/hockneys-eye-review-david-hockney-introduces-you-to-the-masters-k9d369k6s.

Campbell-Johnston, Rachel. "The critics' pick of the week: from The Phantom of the Open to David Hockney" (Fitzwilliam Museum exhibition review). *The Times*, 19 March 2022. https://www.thetimes.co.uk/article/the-critics-pick-of-the-week-from-the-phantom-of-the-open-to-david-hockney-5v7cgx68c.

Cénac, Lætitia. "The 25th anniversary of Paris Photo, the return of Starmania, the colors of David Hockney... Our 5 cultural highlights" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). *Madame Figaro*, 10 November 2022. https://madame.lefigaro.fr/celebrites/culture/les-25-ans-de-paris-photo-le-retour-de-starmania-les-couleurs-de-david-hockney-nos-5-incontournables-culturels-20221110

Christensen, Lauren. "Sent from David Hockney's iPad." *The New York Times*, 18 November 2022. https://www.nytimes.com/2022/11/18/books/review/david-hockney-my-window.html

Clavarino, Elena. "David Hockney: 20 Flowers and Some Bigger Pictures" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Air Mail*, 27 October 2022. https://airmail.news/arts-intel/events/david-hockney-20-flowers-and-some-bigger-pictures-7044

Cumming, Laura. "Hockney's Eye: The Art and Depiction of Technology review – old masters meet modern icon" (Fitzwilliam Museum exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 20 March 2022.

https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2022/mar/20/hockneys-eye-the-art-and-depiction-of-technology-review-old-masters-meet-modern-icon.

"Editors' Picks: 12 Events for Your Art Calendar This Week, From James Joyce Mania at the Morgan to Photoville in Brooklyn Bridge Park." *Artnet News*, 30 May 2022. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/editors-picks-may-30-2022-2119561

Finkel, Jori. "David Hockney's latest floral iPad works to blossom at five different galleries, from Los Angeles to Paris" (LA Louver, Gray, Pace, Annely Juda Fine Art, and Galerie Lelong exhibition previews). *The Art Newspaper*, 4 October 2022. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/2022/10/04/david-hockney-floral-ipad-paintings-five-galleries

Frankel, Eddy. "David Hockney: '20 Flowers and Some Bigger Pictures." (Annely Juda exhibition preview). *Time Out*, 9 November 2022. https://www.timeout.com/london/art/david-hockney-20-flowers-and-some-bigger-pictures

Hockney, David. "David Hockney: 'My era was the freest time. I now realise it's over.'" Interview with Jonathan Jones. *The Guardian*, 6 July 2022. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2022/jul/06/david-hockney-interview-celia-birtwell-harry-styles-normandy-bradford-city-culture

Hockney, David. "David Hockney Rediscovers Painting." Interview by Françoise Mouly. *The New Yorker*, 17 February 2022. https://www.newyorker.com/culture/the-new-yorker-interview/a-tour-of-david-hockneys-newest-painting-series.

Humber, Larry. "Giant David Hockney painting, unseen in nearly 30 years, steals the show at Toronto's Art Gallery of Ontario." *The Art Newspaper*, 14 April 2022. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/2022/04/14/david-hockney-art-gallery-ontario-i-am-here

Jones, Jonathan. "Hockney's Eye review – 'Makes Constable look like a wet hanky'." *The Guardian*, 14 March 2022. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2022/mar/14/hockneys-eye-review-constable-hanky-fitzwilliam-museum-cambridge-david-hockney.

Katy Shiu-Chin Chieh. "Post-pandemic Great Strides: Marc Glimcher CEO of Pace Gallery Making New Arrangements for Worldwide Locations." *ARTouch*, October 1, 2022. https://artouch.com/art-market/content-82363.html

Kennedy, Zoe. "David Hockney – 20 Flowers and Some Bigger Pictures" (Galerie Lelong exhibition review). *Time Out Paris*, 16 December 2022. https://www.timeout.fr/paris/art/david-hockney-20-flowers-and-some-bigger-pictures

Knegt, Peter. "The 200 most iconic queers in cultural history, part two." *CBC*, 3 March 2022. https://www.cbc.ca/arts/the-200-most-iconic-queers-in-cultural-history-part-two-1.6366148.

Lawson-Tancred, Jo. "David Hockney Has Created His Largest Painting Ever—a 314-Foot Frieze Inspired by His Year in Lockdown." *Artnet News*, 11 May 2022. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/david-hockneys-largest-painting-2112787.

Lawson-Tancred, Jo. "David Hockney Put a Personal Touch on the New Immersive Experience Based on His Work Coming to London." *Artnet News*, 16 November 2022. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/david-hockney-put-a-personal-touch-on-the-new-immersive-experience-based-on-his-work-coming-to-london-2211347?

Lawson-Tancred, Jo. "Freud, Hockney, Pigeons, and Pubs. Step Inside the Eccentric New London Art Show Curated by Designer Jonathan Anderson." *Artnet News*, 18 September 2023. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/jonathan-anderson-london-art-show-2361887.

Nys Dambrot, Shana. "Get on Up: Arts Calendar November 10-16" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). *LA Weekly*, 10 November 2022. https://www.laweekly.com/get-on-up-arts-calendar-november-10-16/

Puar, Jasbir K., Sara Hendren, Danilo Machado, and Emily Watlington. "Impairment as Impetus: Five Historic Works Spurred by Disability." *Art in America*, 12 October 2022. https://www.artnews.com/art-in-america/features/five-artists-disability-art-1234642880/

Rea, Naomi. "Casual Vibes and an Absence of Fireworks Marked Christie's \$82.2 Million Evening Sale of Modern and Contemporary Art in London." *Artnet News*, 13 October 2022. https://news.artnet.com/market/christies-20th-21st-century-evening-sale-in-london-netted-72-5-million-without-fireworks-2191702

Russell, Sam. "David Hockney self-portrait installed at museum ahead of new exhibition." *The Independent*, 13 March 2022. https://www.independent.co.uk/news/uk/david-hockney-fitzwilliam-museum-bradford-cambridge-normandy-b2034664.html.

Schwartz, Alexis. "Digital Art Has Come a Long Way. Is This Where It's Going Next?" *Cultured*, 19 July 2022. https://www.culturedmag.com/article/2022/07/19/digital-art-has-come-a-long-way-is-this-where-its-going-next

Sherwood, Harriet. "David Hockney painting of Mediterranean sunrise sells for £21m." *The Guardian*, 13 October 2022. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2022/oct/13/david-hockney-early-morning-sainte-maxime-sold-auction

Starkey, Arun. "David Hockney's favourite painting of all time." *Far Out Magazine*, 13 November 2022. https://faroutmagazine.co.uk/david-hockney-favourite-painting/

Starkey, Arun. "David Hockney to exhibit 20 iPad paintings at five of his favourite galleries" (LA Louver, Gray, Pace, Annely Juda Fine Art, and Galerie Lelong exhibition previews). *Far Out*, 5 October 2022. https://faroutmagazine.co.uk/david-hockney-to-exhibit-20-ipad-paintings-five-favourite-galleries/

Teicholz, Tom. "David Hockney's Beautiful World" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). *Forbes*, 30 November 2022. https://www.forbes.com/sites/tomteicholz/2022/11/30/david-hockneys-beautiful-world/?sh=4afeab07f7d3

"10 LGBTQ+ Artists Who Redefined Contemporary Art." *IN Magazine*, 6 October 2022. https://inmagazine.ca/2022/10/10-lgbtq-artists-who-redefined-contemporary-art/

#### 2021

Akkam, Alia. "17 Design Exhibitions to See This Spring and Summer" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). *Architectural Digest*, 25 May 2021. https://www.architecturaldigest.com/story/17-design-exhibitions-to-see-this-spring-and-summer

"'A year in Normandie,' An exhibition by David Hockney at Musée De l'Orangerie, Paris" (Musée de l'Orangerie exhibition review). *Purple*, 15 October 2021. https://purple.fr/diary/a-year-in-normandie-an-exhibition-by-david-hockney-at-musee-de-lorangerie-paris/

Chappet, Marie-Claire. "David Hockney unveils huge public art installation in London" (Circa Art exhibition preview). Harper's Bazaar, 4 May 2021. https://www.harpersbazaar.com/uk/culture/bazaar-art/a36299730/david-hockney-public-installation

Cumming, Laura. "David Hockney: The Arrival of Spring, Normandy 2020 Review—Pixels at Dawn" (Royal Academy exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 23 May 2021. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2021/may/23/david-hockney-the-arrival-of-spring-normandy-2020-review-pixels-at-dawn

"Die Welt des David Hockney." Die Welt, 12th Artist Edition, 20 May 2021.

Gaskin, Sam. "Hockney Helps Hamptons Sales Start Summer Strong" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Ocula Magazine*, 2 June 2021. https://ocula.com/magazine/art-news/hockney-helps-hamptons-start-summer-strong/

Grey, Tobias. "David Hockney's Adventures in Printmaking" (Walker Art Center exhibition preview). *The Wall Street Journal*, 10 December 2021. https://www.wsj.com/articles/david-hockneys-adventures-in-printmaking-11639162843.

Hockney, David. "David Hockney: 'Abstraction in art has run its course'." *The Art Newspaper*, 30 September 2021. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/2021/09/30/why-abstraction-in-art-has-run-its-course?

Hockney, David. "David Hockney on joy, longing and spring light: 'I'm teaching the French how to paint Normandy!'" (Royal Academy exhibition preview). Interview with Jonathan Jones. *The Guardian*, 10 May 2021. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2021/may/10/david-hockney-on-joy-longing-and-spring-light-imteaching-the-french-how-to-paint-normandy

Lo Dico, Joy. "Hockney and the art of making a Splash" (Royal Academy exhibition preview). *Financial Times*, 21 May 2021: illustrated. https://www.ft.com/content/c1e86f4d-a758-44e7-9e45-7ec6843a0091

Loos, Ted. "At Museums and Auctions, Paintings, Posters and a Magician's Treasures" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). *The New York Times*, 21 October 2021. https://www.nytimes.com/2021/10/21/arts/museums-shows-listings.html

Ramani, Sandra. "David Hockney's Newest Work Will Be Shown in 5 Cities Around the World This Spring" (Circa Art exhibition review). *Robb Report*, 4 May 2021. https://robbreport.com/travel/hotels/david-hockney-digital-work-1234610657/

Ramzi, Lilah. "Looking For Things to Do This Weekend? Here's Where to Go (and What to Wear)" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Vogue*, 29 May 2021. https://www.vogue.com/article/where-to-go-and-what-to-wear-thisweekend

Reynaud, Floriane. "You can now experience Normandy through David Hockney's eyes at the Musée de l'Orangerie" (Musée de l'Orangerie exhibition preview). *Vogue Paris*, 1 June 2021. https://www.vogue.fr/fashion-culture/article/normandy-david-hockney-musee-de-l-orangerie

Ross, Alex. "A Road Trip with David Hockney and Richard Wagner." *The New Yorker*, 11 January 2021. https://www.newyorker.com/magazine/2021/01/18/a-road-trip-with-david-hockney-and-richard-wagner

Segal, Mark. "The Art Scene 05.27.21" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). *The East Hampton Star*, 27 May 2021. https://www.easthamptonstar.com/arts/2021527/art-scene-052721

Teicholz, Tom. "A Pleasing Pandemic In Normandy: David Hockney's Creativ French Country Prints." *Forbes*, 31 March 2021. https://www.forbes.com/sites/tomteicholz/2021/03/31/a-pleasing-pandemic-in-normandy-david-hockneys-creative-french-country-prints/?sh=4d91e4bb4023

#### 2020

"A David Hockney Painting Is The First Of 14 Special Landscapes For Vogue's August Covers." *Vogue*, 30 June 2020. https://www.vogue.co.uk/news/article/august-2020-cover-david-hockney "A message of hope from David Hockney for Lockdown 2: 'Remember, they can't cancel the autumn either'." *The Art Newspaper*, 5 November 2020. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/comment/a-message-of-hope-from-david-hockney-for-lockdown-2-remember-they-can-t-cancel-the-autumn-either

Adinda S, Anastasia Jessica. "David Hockney's Paintings of Spring Send A Message of Hope Amidst The Pandemic." *Arts Tribune*, 16 November 2020. https://artstribune.com/2020/11/16/david-hockneys-paintings-of-spring-send-a-message-of-hope-amidst-the-pandemic/

Allnutt, Chris. "Snapshot: 'David Hockney: My Window." *Financial Times*, 20 March 2020: illustrated. https://www.ft.com/content/6c8dec66-6921-11ea-800d-da70cff6e4d3

Als, Hilton. "David Hockney: Drawing from Life." *The New Yorker*, October 2020. https://www.newyorker.com/goings-on-about-town/art/david-hockney-drawing-from-life

Brown, Kate. "Please Believe These Days Will Pass': David Hockney, Tomás Saraceno, and Other Famous Artists Share Messages of Hope." *Artnet News*, 19 March 2020. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/artists-social-media-hope-messages-1808727

Dafoe, Taylor. "David Hockney's Exceedingly Charming 'Splash' Painting Could Fetch Almost \$40 Million at Sotheby's Next Month." *Artnet News*, 13 January 2020. https://news.artnet.com/market/sothebys-will-try-make-waves-sale-splashy-hockney-london-next-month-1751382

Douglas, Sarah. "The Defining Artworks of 2020." *ARTnews*, 9 December 2020. https://www.artnews.com/list/artnews/artists/most-important-artworks-2020-1234578712/felix-gonzalez-torres-untitled-fortune-cookie-corner-1990/

Glover, Michael. "David Hockney's Life in Drawing" (National Portrait Gallery review). *Hyperallergic*, 14 March 2020. https://hyperallergic.com/546717/david-hockney-drawing-from-life-at-the-national-portrait-gallery/

Gompertz, Will. "David Hockney shares exclusive art from Normandy, as 'a respite from the news." *BBC*, 1 April 2020. https://www.bbc.com/news/entertainment-arts-52109901 Harris, Gareth. "David Hockney appoints Royal Academy curator Edith Devaney as his new managing director." *The Art Newspaper*, 21 December 2020. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/news/curator-edith-devaney-leaves-royal-academy-after-22-years-to-become-david-hockney-s-managing-director

Jones, Jonathan. "How David Hockney Depicted a Spring for Self-Isolationists." *The Guardian*, 2 April 2020. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2020/apr/02/david-hockney-spring-ipad-paintings-self-isolating-vangogh

Lindley, Willow. "Virtual Flowers to Put Some Sprint in Your Step." *Vogue*, 8 May 2020. https://www.vogue.com/article/floral-prints

Loos Ted. "Artists Are Hunkered Down, but Still Nurturing Their Inner Visions." *The New York Times*, 21 April 2020. https://www.nytimes.com/2020/04/21/arts/design/art-during-coronavirus.html

Ma, Fiona. "Damien Hirst, David Hockney Create Free Artwork." WWD, 21 April 2020. https://wwd.com/fashion-news/fashion-scoops/damien-hirst-david-hockney-create-free-artwork-1203565527/

Nayeri, Farah. "David Judha Discusses Working With David Hockney, Christo and More." *The New York Times*, 18 June 2020. https://www.nytimes.com/2020/06/18/arts/david-juda-london.html?action=click&module=RelatedLinks&pgtype=Article

Rami, Trupti. See "New York Through the Eyes of David Hockney, Andy Warhol, and Georgia O'Keeffe." *New York Magazine*, 27 May 2020. https://www.vulture.com/2020/05/new-york-historical-society-elie-and-sarah-hirschfeld-gallery.html

Smith, Roberta. "David Hockney: A Life in Drawing" (Morgan Library & Museum exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 1 October 2020. https://www.nytimes.com/2020/10/01/arts/design/hockney-drawings-review-morgan-library.html

Stillwell, Jadie. "Into: The Very Likable Likenesses of David Hockney: Drawing From Life." *Interview Magazine*, 27 April 2020. https://www.interviewmagazine.com/art/david-hockney-drawing-from-life-national-portrait-gallery-london

"Watch David Hockney's exclusive video art for Telegraph Magazine." *The Telegraph*, 22 May 2020. https://www.telegraph.co.uk/art/artists/watch-david-hockneys-exclusive-video-art-telegraph-magazine/

White, Jame. "David Hockney: Video Brings Its Time to You, You Bring Your Time to Paintings and Drawings at the Annely Juda Gallery. *The Up Coming*, 2 March 2020. https://www.theupcoming.co.uk/2020/03/02/david-hockney-video-brings-its-time-to-you-you-bring-your-time-to-paintings-and-drawings-at-the-annely-juda-gallery-exhibition-review/

Willsher, Kim. "Hockney invites budding artists to find joys of spring in lockdown." *The Guardian*, 15 May 2020. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2020/may/15/david-hockney-invites-the-french-to-find-joys-of-spring-in-lockdown-coronavirus

Wollheim, Bruno. "Video: 'There might be another life after death': David Hockey on Mortality." *The Art Newspaper*, 28 August 2020. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/video/david-hockney-mortality

#### 2019

Adrien, Aude. "David Hockney made in Normandie" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Beaux Arts*, 3 October 2019. https://www.beauxarts.com/vu/david-hockney-made-in-normandie/

Anderson, Melissa. "Wet Dream." Artforum 57, no. 10 (Summer 2019): 85–86, illustrated.

Beaudoin, Anne-Cecile. "David Hockney Au Pays De Monet" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Paris Match,* 16 October 2019: 86–91, illustrated.

Becker, Edwin. "100 Most Influential People 2019: David Hockney." *Time* 193, no. 16–17, April 29–May 6, 2019: 128–129, illustrated.

Beckenstein, Joyce. "Hockney-Van Gogh: The Joy of Nature" (Van Gogh Museum exhibition review). *The Brooklyn Rail*, April 2019. https://brooklynrail.org/2019/04/artseen/HockneyVan-Gogh-The-Joy-of-Nature

Blume, Lesley M.M. "The World According to David Hockney." *The Wall Street Journal Magazine*. 9 September 2019. https://www.wsj.com/articles/the-world-according-to-david-hockney-11568032509?mod=searchresults&page=1&pos=1

Cronin, Brenda. "A Deep Dive Into the World of David Hockney." *The Wall Street Journal*, 25 June 2019: A11, illustrated.

Corder, Mike. "Back to His Roots: Hockney Landscapes Adorn Van Gogh Museum" (exhibition review). *The Washington Post*, 29 February 2019. https://www.washingtontimes.com/news/2019/feb/27/new-exhibition-explores-van-gogh-influence-on-davi/

"David Hockney and Van Gogh." BBC Radio, 11 March 2019. Online audio, 15:00. https://iono.fm/e/661210

"David Hockney exhibition to open at the National Portrait Gallery" (exhibition review). *Harpers Bazaar*, 4 May 2019. https://www.harpersbazaar.com/uk/culture/culture-news/a27362170/david-hockney-exhibition-to-open-at-the-national-portrait-gallery/

Fizel, Bertrand. "David Hockney, le peintre le plus cher du monde, emménage en Normandie." *Le Parisien*, 17 September 2019. http://www.leparisien.fr/culture-loisirs/david-hockney-le-peintre-le-plus-cher-du-monde-emmenage-en-normandie-17-09-2019-8153595.php

Frere-Jones, Sasha. "David Hockney and James Scott" (Anita Rogers Gallery review). *Artforum*, (October 2019): 219, illustrated.

Hakoun, Agathe. "Le peintre David Hockney quitte les États-Unis pour aller vivre en Normandie." Connaissance Des Arts, 29 September 2019. https://www.connaissancedesarts.com/art-contemporain/le-peintre-david-hockney-quitte-les-etats-unis-pour-aller-vivre-en-normandie-11125830/

Heinrich, Will. "The World According to" (exhibition review). The New York Times, 15 March 2019. C14.

Hoberman, J. "A 1974 Documentary Proves Itself Prescient." The New York Times, 21 June 2019: C4.

Kim Hoo-ran. "Broad Range of David Hockney's Works on View at SeMA" (exhibition review). *Korea Herald*, 25 March 2019. http://www.koreaherald.com/view.php?ud=20190325000575

Kinsella, Eileen. "Take a Sneak Peek Inside Pace Gallery's Giant New Chelsea Headquarters, AKA 'Super Pace'" (exhibition reviews). *Artnet News*, 10 September 2019. https://news.artnet.com/market/new-pace-gallery-photos-1646902

Lane, Anthony. "'The Dead Don't Die' Does the Zombie Genre to Death." *The New Yorker,* 14 June 2019. https://www.newyorker.com/magazine/2019/06/24/the-dead-dont-die-does-the-zombie-genre-to-death

Noyes, Chandra. "Will 2019 Be David Hockney's Best Year Yet?" *Art and Object*, 23 April 2019. https://www.artandobject.com/shorts/will-2019-be-david-hockneys-best-year-yet

Ollman, Leah. "David Hockney's latest: 'photographic drawings' and delectable paintings" (L.A, Louver exhibition review). *Los Angeles Times*, 14 March 2019. https://www.latimes.com/entertainment/arts/la-et-cm-david-hockney-review-20190314-story.html

Priestley, Catherine. "Hockney artwork for Hollywood director at Bowes Museum" (exhibition review). *The Northern Echo*, 12 July 2019. https://www.thenorthernecho.co.uk/news/17764695.hockney-artwork-hollywood-director-bowes-museum/

Rea, Naomi. "'Van Gogh, to Me, Is a Contemporary Artist': David Hockney on What It's Like to Show Alongside Your Idol" (Van Gogh Museum exhibition review). *Artnet News*, 28 February 2019. https://news.artnet.com/exhibitions/hockney-van-gogh-museum-amsterdam-1477189

Shaw, Anny. "Hockney double portrait sells for £37.7m, accounting for half of Christie's contemporary sale in London." *The Art Newspaper*, 7 March 2019. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/analysis/hockney-double-portrait-sells-for-gbp37-7m-accounting-for-half-of-christie-s-contemporary-sale-in-london

Siegal, Nina. "Into the Woods, With Vincent" (Van Gogh Museum exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 5 March 2019: C1, illustrated.

Solomon, Deborah. "Talk about Mixed Media." The New York Times, 12 June 2019: C1, illustrated.

Souter, Anna. "An Exhibition Comparing Hockney and van Gogh Searches for Common Ground" (exhibition review). Hyperallergic, 27 March 2019. https://hyperallergic.com/491824/hockney-van-gogh-the-joy-of-nature/

"21 Facts About David Hockney." *Sotheby's*, 21 August 2019. https://www.sothebys.com/en/articles/21-facts-about-david-hockney

Willis, Simon. "Smoking with David Hockney" (Van Gogh Museum exhibition preview). *1843 Magazine*, April/May 2019. https://www.1843magazine.com/upfront/the-1843-interview/smoking-with-david-hockney

Wullschläger, Jackie. "Van Gogh and Hockney in Amsterdam: A Collision of Superstars" (Van Gogh Museum exhibition review). *Financial Times*, 1 March 2019. https://www.ft.com/content/59568eec-39d8-11e9-b856-5404d3811663

#### 2018

Armstrong, Annie. "Island in the Sun: Collectors Flock to Frieze New York for High-Temperature Opening." *Art News*, 02 May 2018. http://www.artnews.com/2018/05/02/island-sun-collectors-flock-frieze-new-york-high-temperature-opening/

Armstrong, Annie. "David Hockney Painting, Estimated at \$80M., Cold Break Records in November Sale at Christie's." Art News, 13 September 2018. http://www.artnews.com/2018/09/13/christies-set-sell-david-hockneys-portrait-artist-pool-two-figures-record-breaking-80-million-estimate/

Armstrong, Annie. "David Hockney Painting to Go on Block at Sotheby's in May." *Art News*, 27 April 2018. http://www.artnews.com/2018/04/27/david-hockney-painting-go-block-sothebys-may-20-30-m-estimate/

Bailey, Martin. "Amsterdam show to explore Van Gogh's influence on Hockney" (Van Gogh Museum exhibition preview). *The Art Newspaper*, 23 November 2018. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/blog/back-to-nature-amsterdam-show-will-explore-van-gogh-s-influence-on-hockney

Brown, Mark. "David Hockney Unveils iPad-designed Window at Westminster Abbey." *The Guardian*, 26 September 2018. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2018/sep/26/david-hockney-unveils-ipad-designed-queens-window-westminster-abbey

Brown, Mark. "David Hockney unveils iPad-designed window at Westminster Abbey." *The Guardian*, 26 September 2018. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2018/sep/26/david-hockney-unveils-ipad-designed-queens-window-westminster-abbey

Budick, Ariella. "The Master Illusionist" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Financial Times*, 14–15 April 2018: 13, illustrated.

Carrigan, Margaret. "How High Can Hockney Go (and Will It Last)?" *The Art Newspaper*, no. 306 (November 2018): 54, illustrated.

Cascone, Sarah. "How a 17th-Century Dutch Artist Inspired David Hockney's Latest 'New Yorker' Cover" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Artnet*, 16 April 2018. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/david-hockney-scores-new-yorker-cover-1266473

"Christie's to Auction David Hockney Double Portrait, With \$37.7 M. Estimate, in London Spring Sale." *Art News*, 14 December 2018. http://www.artnews.com/2018/12/14/christies-auction-david-hockney-double-portrait-37-7-mestimate-london-spring-sale/

"The Closest I've Ever Come in Printing to What It's Like to Paint." *Christie's*, 6 July 2018. https://www.christies.com/features/David-Hockney-Home-Made-Prints-9303-1.aspx

Cohen, Alina. "What It's Like to Sit for David Hockney." *Artsy*, 22 May 2018. https://www.artsy.net/article/artsyeditorial-sit-david-hockney

Cohen, Alina. "The 11 Best Booths at Frieze New York." *Artsy*, 03 May 2018. https://www.artsy.net/article/artsy-editorial-11-best-booths-frieze-new-york

"David Hockney: Time and More, Space and More...." *Frieze.com*, 18 October 2018. https://www.frieze.com/video/david-hockney-time-and-more-space-and-more

Estiler, Keith. "The 11 Best Galleries to Follow During Frieze New York 2018." *Hypebeast*, 04 May 2018. https://hypebeast.com/2018/5/best-art-galleries-frieze-new-york-2018

Evans, Christina Ohly. "Hockney's New Work Brightens Pace Gallery" (exhibition preview). *How to Spend It*, 25 March 2018. https://howtospendit.ft.com/art-philanthropy/203016-hockney-s-new-work-brightens-pace-gallery

Feeney, Mark. "David Hockney at the Easel – and in Front of the Camera" (Royal Academy of Arts exhibition review). *Boston Globe*, 28 February 2018. https://www.bostonglobe.com/arts/movies/2018/02/28/david-hockney-easel-and-front-camera/MHKIN7SyQc5Tt5plbswyxL/story.html

Freeman, Nate. "30 David Hockneys were snatched up on Frieze New York's opening day while collectors and dealers sweated in scorching heat." *Artsy*, 03 May 2018. https://www.artsy.net/news/artsy-editorial-30-david-hockneys-snatched-frieze-new-yorks-opening-day-collectors-dealers-sweated-scorching-heat

Freeman, Nate. "Why This Painting Will Make David Hockney the Most Expensive Living Artist." *Artsy*, 5 November 2018. https://www.artsy.net/article/artsy-editorial-painting-will-david-hockney-expensive-living-artist

Gerlis, Melanie. "Bringing out the Best." Financial Times, 10/11 June 2018: 9, illustrated.

Glass, Nick. "Hockney: An Encounter with the World's Most Popular Artist." *CNN Style*, 7 February 2018. https://www.cnn.com/style/article/david-hockney-at-80-interview-los-angeles/index.html

Glimcher, Marc. "\$90.3 Million Hockney Paces Art Market Fetching Record Prices." Interview with Alix Steel. *Bloomberg*, 16 November 2018. Online video, 4:14. https://www.bloomberg.com/news/videos/2018-11-16/-90-3-million-hockney-paces-art-market-fetching-record-prices-video

Gural, Natasha. "Totally Hypnotizing' Hockney Portrait of Famous Gay Couple Could Fetch \$38 Million At Christie's." *Forbes*, 16 December 2018. https://www.forbes.com/sites/natashagural/2018/12/16/totally-hypnotizing-hockney-portrait-of-famous-gay-couple-could-fetch-38-million-at-christies/#179a6e075689

Halperin, Julia. "New, Rare, and Everywhere: David Hockney Is Set to Rule New York This May" (Pace exhibition review). Artnet News, 27 April 2018. https://news.artnet.com/market/hockney-sothebys-frieze-1274900

Harris, Gareth. "Tacita Dean's film of Hockney smoking bought by Royal Academy and National Portrait Gallery" (exhibition review). *The Art Newspaper*, 17 January 2018. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/news/tacita-dean-s-film-portrait-of-hockney-smoking-purchased-by-royal-academy-and-national-portrait-gallery

Hockney, David. "David Hockney's 'The Road." Interview with Françoise Mouly. *The New Yorker*, 16 April 2018. https://www.newyorker.com/culture/cover-story/cover-story-2018-04-23

Hockney, David. "David Hockney Thinks You Should Take a Longer Look at Life." Interview with Jeffrey Brown. *PBS*, 13 April 2018. Online video, 07:19. https://www.pbs.org/newshour/show/david-hockney-thinks-you-should-take-a-longer-look-at-life

Hutton, Belle. "The Beloved Sausage Dogs that David Hockney Immortalised in Paint." *AnOther*, 19 June 2018. http://www.anothermag.com/design-living/10945/the-beloved-sausage-dogs-that-david-hockney-immortalised-in-paint

Isenberg, Barbara. "David Hockney, a portrait of the portrait artist at 80: 'I'm still curious'" (LACMA exhibition review). Los Angeles Times, 28 April 2018. http://www.latimes.com/entertainment/arts/la-ca-cm-david-hockney-20180429-htmlstory.html

Kazakina, Katya. "Hockney Could Become Most Expensive Living Artist." *Bloomberg*, 8 August 2018. https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2018-08-08/billionaire-trader-lewis-said-to-seek-80-million-for-hockney

Kennicott, Philip. "The New David Hockney Exhibition Shows Why He Was Such an Art-world Rebel" (The MET exhibition review). *The Washington Post*, 10 January 2017.

 $https://www.washingtonpost.com/entertainment/museums/the-new-david-hockney-exhibition-shows-why-he-was-such-an-art-world-rebel/2018/01/10/b6d31b8a-f57d-11e7-a9e3-ab18ce41436a\_story.html$ 

Martinique, Elena. "8 Gallery Shows to See in New York During Frieze Week" (Pace exhibition review). *Widewalls*, 2 May 2018. https://www.widewalls.ch/gallery-shows-frieze-new-york-week-2018/

Milner, Daphne. "Pace Gallery's Upcoming David Hockney Exhibition Includes 18 New Artworks" (exhibition preview). *It's Nice That,* 21 March 2018. https://www.itsnicethat.com/news/david-hockney-something-new-in-painting-and-photography-and-even-printing-pace-gallery-art-210318

Nayeri, Farah. "A Bright Window Into His Own Faith." New York Times, 3 October 2018: C5, illustrated.

Panero, James. "Gallery chronicle" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *New Criterion* (May 2018). https://www.newcriterion.com/issues/2018/5/gallery-chronicle-9803

Pes, Javier. "Banksy Is Selling a \$466 Million Statement About Brexit at the Royal Academy's Topical Summer Exhibition" (exhibition review). *Artnet News*, 6 June 2018. https://news.artnet.com/exhibitions/royal-academy-summer-exhibition-2018-1298042

The New Yorker, 23 April 2018: cover.

Reyburn, Scott and Robin Pogrebin. "\$90 Million for Hockney Painting Shatters Record." *The New York Times*, 16 November 2018: A1, illustrated.

Riefe, Jordan. "David Hockney on How Grief and Aging Shaped His New, Bright Paintings" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Observer*, 19 April 2018. http://observer.com/2018/04/david-hockney-on-his-latest-paintings-in-lacma-and-pace-exhibitions/

Riefe, Jordan. "Artist David Hockney's New Show Brings Out Stars at LACMA" (exhibition review). *The Hollywood Reporter*, 13 April 2018. https://www.hollywoodreporter.com/news/artist-david-hockneys-new-show-brings-stars-at-lacma-1102568

Saltz, Jerry. "Three-Sentence Revies: John Bradford's Electricty, David Hockney's Ephemeral Color, and 11 More Shows" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Vulture*, 30 April 2018. http://www.vulture.com/2018/04/three-sentence-reviews-bradford-hockney-and-11-more.html

Schuster, Angela M. H. "The Auction Spotlight is on Sol LeWitt." *Robb Report*, 6 August 2018. https://robbreport.com/shelter/auctions/auction-spotlight-on-sol-lewitt-2810428/

Schneider, Tim. "The Gray Market: Why Christie's Is Selling an \$80 Million Hockney Painting With No Reserve or Guarantee (and Other Insights)." *Artnet News*, 12 November 2018. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/why-christies-is-selling-david-hockney-no-reserve-1393126

Scott, Andrea K. "David Hockney's Ninety-Million-Dollar Painting: A Masterpiece Becomes a Trophy." *The New Yorker*, 17 November 2018. https://www.newyorker.com/culture/culture-desk/david-hockneys-ninety-million-dollar-painting-a-masterpiece-becomes-a-trophy

Smith, Roberta. "12 Galleries to Visit Now in Chelsea" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 26 April 2018. https://www.nytimes.com/2018/04/26/arts/design/art-galleries-to-see-in-chelsea-right-now.html

Stamberg, Susan. "What's It Like To Pose For David Hockney? We Asked The People In His Portraits." NPR, 17 April 2018. Online audio, 5:08. https://www.npr.org/2018/04/17/600962098/whats-it-like-to-pose-for-david-hockney-we-asked-the-people-in-his-portraits

Taylor, Elise. "See David Hockney's Stained Glass Window, Installed in Westminster Abbey for Queen Elizabeth." *Vogue*, 1 October 2018. https://www.vogue.com/article/see-david-hockney-stained-glass-window-installed-in-westminster-abbey-for-queen-elizabeth

"The Most Influential Artists of 2018." Artsy, 17 December 2018. https://www.artsy.net/article/artsy-editorial-influential-artists-2018

Vail, H.W. "What to See at the 2018 Frieze Art Fair in N.Y.C." *Vanity Fair*, 03 May 2018. https://www.vanityfair.com/style/2018/05/what-to-see-at-the-2018-frieze-art-fair-in-nyc

Weschler, Lawrence. "David Hockney's Improbable Inspirations" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *The Paris Review*, 16 April 2018. https://www.theparisreview.org/blog/2018/04/16/david-hockneys-improbable-inspirations/

Westall, Mark. "David Hockney x 4 in New York." *FAD*, 01 May 2018. https://fadmagazine.com/2018/05/01/david-hockney-x-3-new-york/

Yablonsky, Linda. "Hockney's Sitters Face Their Painted Selves at Lacma" (exhibition review). *The Art Newspaper*, 19 April 2018. https://www.theartnewspaper.com/blog/hockney-s-sitters-face-their-painted-selves-at-lacma

Zara, Janelle. "Inside the Private World of David Hockney." *Architectural Digest*, 12 September 2018. https://www.architecturaldigest.com/story/david-hockney-studio-visit

## 2017

"All Hail Hockney." Vogue, 30 January 2017. http://www.vogue.co.uk/article/david-hockney-exhibition-from-vogue-february-issue

Bell, Julian. "More Light!" (The MET exhibition review). *The New York Review of Books*, 21 December 2017. http://www.nybooks.com/articles/2017/12/21/david-hockney-more-light/

Bhattacharya, Sanjiv. "What I've Learned: David Hockney." *Esquire*, 21 February 2017. http://www.esquire.com/entertainment/a52968/david-hockney-what-ive-learned/

Brooks, Richard. "David Hockney Honoured at 80 with Gallery of Youthful Works in Hometown" (Cartwright Hall exhibition preview). *The Times*, 2 July 2017. https://www.thetimes.co.uk/edition/news/david-hockney-honoured-at-80-with-gallery-of-youthful-works-in-home-town-htlm2fcft

Boucher, Brian. "David Hockney's Market Soars Ahead of Tate Retrospective." *Artnet News*, 23 January 2017. https://news.artnet.com/market/david-hockney-tate-market-826034

Buck, Louisa. "A Relentless Commitment to Experimentation: The Many Modes of David Hockney at Tate Britain" (exhibition review). *The Telegraph*, 24 February 2017. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/luxury/art/david-hockney-tate-britain-review/

Burns, Charlotte. "Joy in Its Abundance: Freedom and Control in the David Hockney Market." *Art Agency Partners*, 28 March 2017. http://www.artagencypartners.com/need-to-know/hockney/

Cascone, Sarah. "How Adorable Was Young David Hockney? See These Never-Before-Published Warhol Polaroids." Artnet News, 6 June 2017. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/andy-warhol-photos-david-hockney-982736

Chiaverina, John. "Editors' Picks: February: David Hockney, Tate Britain, London" (exhibition preview). *Art News* 115, no. 4 (Winter 2017): 27, illustrated.

Cowan, Katy. "Tate's Retrospective of David Hockney Brings Together Six Decades of the Artist's Work" (exhibition review). *Creative Boom*, 16 January 2017. http://www.creativeboom.com/inspiration/tates-retrospective-of-david-hockney-brings-together-six-decades-of-the-artists-work/

Coxhead, Gabriel. "David Hockney London, at Tate Britain" (exhibition review). *Art in America*, 4 May 2017. http://www.artinamericamagazine.com/reviews/david-hockney-1/

Cox, Will. "Five Must-See Pieces at David Hockney's 'Current'" (National Gallery of Victoria exhibition review).

Broadsheet, 24 January 2017. https://www.broadsheet.com.au/melbourne/art-and-design/article/five-pieces-see-david-hockneys-current

Crocker, Lizzie. "Swimming in the Sexy Genius of David Hockney" (The MET exhibition review). *Daily Beast*, 24 November 2017. https://www.thedailybeast.com/swimming-in-the-sexy-genius-of-david-hockney-10

"David Hockney: Beyond the Pool." *Arte*, 28 July 2017. Online video, 52:37. https://www.arte.tv/en/videos/071420-000-A/david-hockney-beyond-the-pool

"David Hockney on Being a Rebel in Art." *Spear's Magazine*, 20 November 2017. http://www.spearswms.com/life-art-david-hockney/

Davies, Jack. "Hues of Hockney." Nouse, 26 January 2017. http://www.nouse.co.uk/2017/01/26/hues-of-hockney/

Davis, Ben. "How One Obscure David Hockney Painting Encapsulates the Greatness of His Work" (The Metropolitan Museum of Art exhibition review). *Artnet News*, 13 December 2017. https://news.artnet.com/exhibitions/david-hockney-metropolitan-museum-1176476

"David Hockney Gallery Opens in Bradford to Mark His 80<sup>th</sup> Birthday" (exhibition review). *Artlyst*, 8 July 2017. http://www.artlyst.com/news/david-hockney-gallery-opens-bradford-mark-80th-birthday/

Delistraty, Cody. "You Can Tell If Someone's Rich or Poor by Looking at Their Face." *New York Magazine*, 20 July 2017. http://nymag.com/scienceofus/2017/07/you-can-tell-if-someones-rich-by-looking-at-their-face.html

Dorfman, John. "Foxes and Hedgehogs." Art & Antiques (February 2017): 16, illustrated.

Ehrenstein, David. "David Hockney: 80 Going on 16" (Getty Center exhibition review). *Los Angeles Blade*, 28 July 2017. http://www.losangelesblade.com/2017/07/28/david-hockney-80-going-16/

Evans, Christina Ohly. "A Rare Chance to Buy One of Hockney's iPad Artworks" (Pace Palo Alto exhibition review). *How to Spend It*, 18 March 2017. https://howtospendit.ft.com/art/200362-a-rare-chance-to-buy-one-of-hockney-s-ipad-artworks

Freeman, Laura. "Colour, Heat and Sex: David Hockney at Tate Britain Reviewed." *The Spectator*, February 2017. http://www.spectator.co.uk/2017/02/colour-heat-and-sex-david-hockney-at-tate-britain-reviewed/

Freeman, Sarah. "So, Just Who is the Real David Hockney?" *The Yorkshire Post*, 18 February 2017. http://www.yorkshirepost.co.uk/what-s-on/arts/so-just-who-is-the-real-david-hockney-1-8388525

Gayford, Martin. "Hockney's World of Pictures." Tate Etc., no.39 (Spring 2017): 48-59, illustrated.

Gelt, Jessica. "The Saturday Gallery: 'Happy Birthday, David Hockney' at the Getty Marks 80 Years" (Getty Museum exhibition review). *LA Times*, 8 July 2017. http://www.latimes.com/entertainment/arts/la-et-cm-david-hockney-getty-20170708-htmlstory.html

Gleadell, Colin. "David Hockney: The Revolutionary Prints that Won't Be at the Tate." *Telegraph*, 24 January 2017. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/luxury/art/david-hockney-etchings-exhibition-hazlitt-holland-hibbert/

"Goings on about Town" (The MET exhibition review). The New Yorker, 27 November 2017: 5, illustrated.

"Going Deaf has Sharpened My Art, David Hockney Says." *SF Gate*, 26 September 2017. http://www.sfgate.com/news/article/Going-deaf-has-sharpened-my-art-David-Hockney-12228674.php#photo-14222732

Goldman, Edward. "Happy Birthday, Mr. Hockney, Happy Birthday To You..." (Getty Museum exhibition review). Huffington Post, 18 July 2017. http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/happy-birthday-mr-hockney-happy-birthday-to-you us 596e82e4e4b05561da5a5b84

Goldstein, Caroline. "David Hockney on the Imperialism of Western Perspective in Art and the Benefits of Virtual Reality (for Porn)" (Metropolitan Museum of Art exhibition review). *Artnet News*, 22 November 2017.

https://news.artnet.com/art-world/david-hockney-on-virtual-reality-photography-and-the-imperialism-of-european-perspective-1154810

Green, Dominic. "Here's Looking at You" (Tate Britain exhibition review). *Art & Antiques* (February 2017): 62–69, illustrated.

Greenway, Rebecca. "Keep Calm and Carry on Drawing;' Renowned Painter Mentors Art Program in East Palo Alto." *NBC*, 23 January 2017. http://www.nbcbayarea.com/news/local/Renowned-Painter-Mentors-Art-Class-in-East-Palo-Alto--411531245.html

Hansen, Lauren. "David Hockney's Beautifully Complicated Relationship with Photography" (Getty Museum exhibition review). *The Week*, accessed 14 July 2017. http://theweek.com/captured/708641/david-hockneys-beautifully-complicated-relationship-photography

Heinrich, Will. "Art: David Hockney at the Met" (exhibition review). *New York Times*, 24 November 2017. https://www.nytimes.com/2017/11/24/arts/u2-alvin-ailey-dark-netflix.html

Heylon, John. "Enjoying David Hockney, Whizz Kid" (National Gallery of Victoria exhibition review). *The Adelaide Review*, 5 January 2017. http://adelaidereview.com.au/arts/visual-arts/whizz-kid-david-hockney-current-exhibition/

Hoffman, Barbara. "Step into David Hockney's Wildly Colorful World at the Met" (exhibition review). *New York Post*, 24 November 2017. https://nypost.com/2017/11/24/step-into-david-hockneys-world-at-his-gorgeous-new-met-retrospective/

Laing, Olivia. "Los Angeles, Lovers and Light: David Hockney at 80" (Tate Britain exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 13 January 2017. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2017/jan/13/los-angeles-lovers-and-light-david-hockney-at-80

Laster, Paul. "The Met Proves that David Hockney is More than Just the Pool Guy" (exhibition review). *Garage Magazine*, 28 November 2017. https://garage.vice.com/en\_us/article/9kqeb8/david-hockney-met-retrospective

Le, Anh-Minh. "Society & Culture" (Palo Alto exhibition review). Silicon Valley Magazine, May/June 2017: illustrated.

Le, Anh-Minh. "See Innovative Work Outside the City." San Francisco Chronicle, 14 May 2017: F7, illustrated.

Li, Suchao. "Green." Artco China (May 2017): 48–53, illustrated.

Livingstone, Josephine. "David Hockney Makes a Splash" (The MET exhibition review). *New Republic*, 30 November 2017. https://newrepublic.com/article/146040/david-hockney-makes-splash

L.L.B. "The Tate Dives into the Art of David Hockney" (Tate Britain exhibition review). *The Economist*, 14 February 2017. http://www.economist.com/blogs/prospero/2017/02/making-splash

Luke, Ben. "David Hockney: The Complete Early Etchings, 1961–64, Review: A Homage to Hockney's Heroes" (Hazlitt Holland-Hibbert exhibition review). *Standard*, 3 February 2017. http://www.standard.co.uk/goingout/arts/david-hockney-the-complete-early-etchings-196164-review-a-homage-to-hockneys-heroes-a3457316.html

Luquet-Gad, Ingrid Luquet. "Mon Idée du Réel" (Pace Palo Alto exhibition review). *Les Inrocks*, 19 May 2017: 52–55, illustrated.

Martin, Colin. "Picturing Los Angeles." *Architecture Now,* 23 August 2017. http://architecturenow.co.nz/articles/picturing-los-angeles-david-hockney-exhibition/

Mellor, Joe. "Top 5 Artworks at Hockney's Tate Britain Exhibition" (exhibition review). *The London Economic*, 16 March 2017. http://www.thelondoneconomic.com/entertainment/top-5-artworks-hockneys-tate-britain-exhibition/16/03/

"The Morgan Acquires Important Drawings by Hockney, Puryear, and Camille Corot." *Fine Books & Collections*, 16 February 2017. https://www.finebooksmagazine.com/press/2017/02/the-morgan-acquires-important-drawings-by-hockney-puryear-and-camille-corot.phtml

Moore, Susan. "David Hockney's Art Used to Be Cheap as Chips." *Apollo Magazine*, 25 February 2017. https://www.apollo-magazine.com/david-hockneys-art-used-cheap-chips/

Muñoz-Alonso, Lorena. "David Hockney Redesigns Masthead of Controversial Tabloid 'The Sun.'" *Artnet News*, 3 February 2017. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/david-hockney-the-sun-redesign-masthead-845231

Muraben, Billie. "Ten Things You Might Not Know About David Hockney." *AnOther*, 7 February 2017. http://www.anothermag.com/art-photography/9500/ten-things-you-might-not-know-about-david-hockney.

Myrow, Rachael. "David Hockney Captures Yosemite with iPad Art" (Pace Palo Alto exhibition review). *KQED,* 28 March 2017. https://ww2.kqed.org/arts/2017/03/28/david-hockneys-yosemite-california-at-its-sun-saturated-colorful-best/

Myrow, Rachael. "David Hockney, Frank Gehry Adopt the Arts at Two East Palo Alto Schools." *KQED*, 20 January 2017. https://ww2.kqed.org/arts/2017/01/20/david-hockney-frank-gehry-adopt-the-arts-at-two-east-palo-alto-schools/

Nonnenberg, Sheryl. "Sweet Yosemite: David Hockney Exhibition Offers Unique Perspective on National Park" (Pace Palo Alto exhibition review). *Palo Alto Online*, 26 April 2017.

https://www.paloaltoonline.com/news/2017/04/26/sweet-yosemite

"Painter David Hockney Donates Picture to Paris Pompidou Museum." MSN News, 26 September 2017. Online Video, 1:12. https://www.msn.com/en-za/news/other/painter-david-hockney-donates-picture-to-paris-pompidou-museum/vp-AAsuTbV

Pikaart, Hannah. "See Highlights from David Hockney's Rollicking New Retrospective at the Metropolitan Museum of Art" (exhibition review). *Artnet News*, 24 November 2017. https://news.artnet.com/exhibitions/see-highlights-david-hockney-met-museum-1156646

Rogers, John. "Artist David Hockney Gives Close-Up Look at Self in Exhibit" (Getty Museum exhibition review). *The Sacramento Bee*, 26 August 2017. http://www.sacbee.com/entertainment/article169545657.html

Rosen, Miss. "David Hockney Turns 80 in High Style with Exhibitions Celebrating a Life in Art" (The Getty exhibition review). *Crave*, 28 June 2017. http://www.craveonline.com/art/1286719-david-hockney-turns-80-high-style-exhibitions-celebrating-life-art#/

Rosen, Miss. "The David Hockney Takeover! A Major Retrospective & New Books Put the Brit on Top of the World" (Tate Britain exhibition review). *Crave*, 16 February 2017. http://www.craveonline.com/art/1215697-david-hockney-takeover-major-retrospective-new-books-puts-brit-top-world

Rowland, Oliver. "Hockney Donates €20m Art to France." *Connexion*, 28 September 2017. https://www.connexionfrance.com/French-news/Hockney-donates-20m-art-to-France

Ruia, Sabrina. "Tate Britain Celebrates the Playfulness and Dynamism of David Hockney" (exhibition review). *Cherwell*, 10 April 2017. http://www.cherwell.org/2017/04/10/tate-britain-celebrates-the-ever-joyous-and-colourful-david-hockney/

Russeth, Andrew. "A First Look at David Hockney's Big, Splashy New York Retrospective at the Met" (exhibition review). *W Magazine*, 24 November 2017. https://www.wmagazine.com/story/david-hockney-exhibit-new-york-metropolitan-museum-of-art

Russell, John. "From the Archives: John Russell on Works by David Hockney for a Production of 'Ubu Roi,' in 1966." *Art News*, 22 December 2017. http://www.artnews.com/2017/12/22/archives-john-russell-works-david-hockney-production-ubu-roi-1966/

Said, Nabilah. "Solo Show by British Artist David Hockney Challenges Perspectives" (Singapore Art Museum exhibition review). *Straits Times*, 20 June 2017. http://www.straitstimes.com/lifestyle/arts/new-look-at-perspectives

Sawyer, Sidonie. "David Hockney Pops in Paris" (Pompidou Center exhibition review). *Huffington Post*, 18 August 2017. http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/david-hockney-pops-in-paris\_us\_5999b31ce4b033e0fbdec537

Schmitt, Patrick. "Hockney Launches Mouton Label in London." *The Drinks Business*, 7 February 2017. https://www.thedrinksbusiness.com/2017/02/hockney-launches-mouton-label-in-london/

Scott, Andrea K. "Calling All Eye-Rollers: An Undeniable David Hockney Show at the MET" (exhibition review). *New Yorker*, 10 December 2017. https://www.newyorker.com/culture/culture-desk/calling-all-eye-rollers-an-undeniable-david-hockney-show-at-the-met

Seymour, Harry. "Hockney's Early Prints Make London Debut Ahead of Tate Retrospective" (Hazlitt Holland-Hibbert exhibition review). *The Art Newspaper*, 2 February 2017. http://theartnewspaper.com/news/news/hockney-s-early-prints-make-london-debut-ahead-of-tate-retrospective-/

Shah, Devanshi. "The Artist and His Muse: David Hockney's Singular Journey Through Portraits and Pools" (Tate Britain and Centre Georges Pompidou exhibition review). *Architectural Digest*, 28 April 2017.

https://www.architecturaldigest.in/content/artist-and-his-muse-david-hockney-intense-ocean-palette/

Simpson, Haigh. "Saltaire Festival – Hockney, Heritage and Happy Times for All" (exhibition review). *The Bradford Review*, 17 June 2017. http://www.thebradfordreview.co.uk/saltaire-festival-hockney-heritage-happy-times/

Smart, Alastair. "The A-Z of David Hockney." *Christie's*, 9 February 2017. http://www.christies.com/features/The-A-Z-of-David-Hockney-8076-1.aspx

Smith, Roberta. "A (Full) Life in Painting" (The MET exhibition review). *New York Times*, 24 November 2017: C15, illustrated.

Solomon, Deborah. "David Hockney, Contrarian, Shifts Perspectives" (The MET exhibition preview). *The New York Times*, 10 September 2017: AR82, AR84, illustrated.

Solomon, Deborah. "Review: The Master of the Chair" (The MET exhibition review). WNYC.org, 1 December 2017. Online audio, 4:00. http://www.wnyc.org/story/review-master-chair-hockney/

Staunton, Denis. "London Letter: David Hockney a Rare Brexiteer among British Cultural Giants." *The Irish Times*, 10 February 2017. http://www.irishtimes.com/news/world/uk/london-letter-david-hockney-a-rare-brexiteer-among-british-cultural-giants-1.2969795

Taft, Liam. "Take a Look Back at Hockney's Illustrations of the Grimm Fairy Tales." *The National Student*, 1 August 2017. http://www.thenationalstudent.com/Arts\_and\_Theatre/2017-08-01/take\_a\_look\_back\_at\_hockneys\_illustrations\_of\_the\_grimm\_fairy\_tales.html

Theodosi, Natalie. "David Hockney Creates Château Mouton Rothschild Wine Label." *Women's Wear Daily*, 7 March 2017. http://wwd.com/fashion-news/fashion-scoops/david-hockney-chateau-mouton-rothschild-wine-label-10837672/

Thompson, Jessie. "Tate Britain to Stay Open Until Midnight for David Hockney Exhibition" (exhibition review). *Evening Standard*, 24 March 2017. http://www.standard.co.uk/goingout/arts/tate-britain-to-stay-open-until-midnight-for-david-hockney-exhibition-a3498556.html

Turner, Anderson. "Art Review: Famed Artist's Early iPad Experiments Are Worth Seeing" (Butler Institute of American Art exhibition review). *Ohio*, 10 August 2017. https://www.ohio.com/akron/entertainment/arts/art-review-famed-artists-early-ipad-experiments-are-worth-seeing

"Jurors' Choice: Yosemite I." New Glass Review (2017): 72, 84, illustrated.

"Video: David Hockney Heads to the Met" (Metropolitan Museum of Art exhibition preview). Antiques and the Arts, 11 September 2017. Online video, 1:52. https://www.antiquesandthearts.com/video-david-hockney-heads-to-the-met/

Wolkoff, Julia. "The Brief: David Hockney" (Tate Britain exhibition review). Art in America (February 2017): 19, illustrated.

Wolin, Joseph R. "Review: David Hockney at The Met" (exhibition review). *Time Out*, 12 December 2017. https://www.timeout.com/newyork/news/review-david-hockney-at-the-met-121217

Wood, Gaby. "David Hockney Interview: 'I Always Made Things a Bit Harder for Myself." *Telegraph*, 21 January 2017. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/art/artists/david-hockney-interview-always-made-things-bit-harder/

Wullschlager, Jackie. "An Even Bigger Splash" (exhibition review). Financial Times, 10 February 2017: 13, illustrated.

Young, Chris. "New Permanent Gallery at Cartwright Hall in Lister Park to Show Work of David Hockney." *The Telegraph and Argus*, 7 June 2017.

http://www.thetelegraphandargus.co.uk/news/15333849.Bradford\_to\_celebrate\_David\_Hockney\_this\_summer/

#### 2016

Abrams, Amah-Rose. "David Hockney Celebrates Love of Tech Exhibiting iPad Works" (National Gallery of Victoria exhibition review). *Artnet News*, 10 November 2016. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/david-hockey-ipad-works-australia-742232

Alberge, Dalya. "David Hockney Shines the Spotlight on the Curator of His Royal Academy Show" (exhibition preview). *The Guardian*, 28 May 2016. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2016/may/29/david-hockney-royal-academy-edith-devaney

Alcorn, Gay. "David Hockney: I Wasn't Keen on Hillary When She Banned Smoking in the White House." *The Guardian*, 11 November 2016. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2016/nov/12/david-hockney-i-wasnt-that-keen-on-hillary-the-clintons-banned-smoking-in-the-white-house

Bailey, Martin. "David Hockney's Who's Who Opens at the Royal Academy" (exhibition review). *The Art Newspaper*, 2 July 2016. http://theartnewspaper.com/shows/david-hockney-s-who-s-who-opens-at-the-royal-academy/

Bellman, Erica. "David Hockney Paints Yosemite – on an iPad" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *T: The New York Times Style Magazine*, 2 May 2016. http://www.nytimes.com/2016/05/02/t-magazine/art/david-hockney-yosemite-ipad-paintings.html?\_r=1

Bird, Michael. "David Hockney's Guide to Keeping Your Eyes Fresh in an Instagram World." *The Telegraph*, 9 October 2016. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/books/what-to-read/david-hockneys-guide-to-keeping-your-eyes-fresh-in-an-instagram/

Boland, Michaela. "David Hockney Talks Death, Smoking and His NGV Melbourne Show" (exhibition review). *The Australian*, 5 November 2016. http://www.theaustralian.com.au/arts/review/david-hockney-talks-death-smoking-and-his-ngv-melbourne-show/news-story/e3e609df698aa2499e1681bb0c5b59f5

Bradner, Liesl. "Yosemite through the Eyes, and the iPad, of David Hockney" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Los Angeles Times*, 5 May 2016. http://www.latimes.com/entertainment/arts/la-ca-cm-david-hockney-yosemite-20160503-snap-htmlstory.html

Brown, Mark. "David Hockney Show Will Be One of Tate Britain's Biggest Ever" (exhibition preview). *The Guardian*, 21 February 2016. http://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2016/feb/22/david-hockney-show-one-tate-britains-biggest-ever?CMP=share\_btn\_tw

Cain, Abigail. "From Turrell to Hockney, 8 Artists Who Designed Extraordinary Swimming Pools." *Artsy*, 29 August 2016. https://www.artsy.net/article/artsy-editorial-from-turrell-to-hockney-8-artists-who-designed-extraordinary-swimming-pools

Cascone, Sarah. "8 David Hockney Quotes on the Masters, Art History and Why We Love Selfies." *Artnet News*, 26 September 2016. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/david-hockney-makes-art-art-love-selfies-670433

Cole, Alison. "David Hockney RA: 82 Portraits and 1 Still-life, Royal Academy" (exhibition review). *The Arts Desk*, 1 July 2016. http://www.theartsdesk.com/visual-arts/david-hockney-ra-82-portraits-and-1-still-life-royal-academy

Coleman, Maureen. "David Hockney Exhibition at The Mac a Huge Draw" (exhibition review). *Belfast Live*, 22 September 2016. http://www.belfastlive.co.uk/whats-on/arts-culture-news/david-hockney-exhibition-mac-huge-11924663

Cumming, Laura. "David Hockney RA: 82 Portraits and 1 Still-life Review – Are You Sitting Colourfully?" (exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 3 July 2016. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2016/jul/03/david-hockney-82-portraits-royal-academy-observer-review

"David Hockney Returns to the Royal Academy" (exhibition preview). *Reuters*, 28 June 2016. Online video, 01:38. http://www.reuters.com/video/2016/06/28/david-hockney-returns-to-the-royal-acade?videoId=369102378&videoChannel=4&channelName=Oddly+Enough

Dawson, Aimee. "David Hockney to Design Stained-glass Window for the Queen in Westminster Abbey." *The Art Newspaper*, 22 November 2016. http://theartnewspaper.com/news/news/david-hockney-to-design-stained-glass-window-for-the-gueen-in-westminster-abbey-/

Dillard, Clayton. "Hockney" (film review). *Slant Magazine*, 17 April 2016. http://www.slantmagazine.com/film/review/hockney

Dunne, Aidan. "Visual Art: David Hockney's Belfast Show is Modest in Scale but Ambitious in Scope" (MAC Belfast exhibition review). *Irish Times*, 13 September 2016. http://www.irishtimes.com/culture/art-and-design/visual-art/visual-art-david-hockney-s-belfast-show-is-modest-in-scale-but-ambitious-in-scope-1.2784190

Elder, Kirsten. "Video: The MAC Belfast Hosts Major Exhibition by David Hockney" (exhibition review). *Belfast Telegraph*, 18 August 2016. Online video, 03:32. http://www.belfasttelegraph.co.uk/video-news/video-the-mac-belfast-hosts-major-exhibition-by-david-hockney-34978818.html

Eckardt, Stephanie. "Yosemite, Sent From David Hockney's iPad" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *W Magazine*, April 2016. http://www.wmagazine.com/culture/eye-candy/2016/04/david-hockney-yosemite-suite-ipad-drawings-pace-gallery/photos/slide/1

Feeney, Mark. "David Hockney Makes a Big Splash in Documentary." *Boston Globe*, 19 May 2016. https://www.bostonglobe.com/arts/movies/2016/05/18/david-hockney-makes-big-splash-documentary/RWyti1zzmWArHya0ThKfBP/story.html

Foreman, Liza. "David Hockney: 'I Don't Do Celebrities'" (Royal Academy of Art exhibition review). *The Daily Beast*, 21 July 2016. http://www.thedailybeast.com/articles/2016/07/21/david-hockney-i-don-t-do-celebrities.html

Forrest, Nicholas. "David Hockney Opens Landmark Exhibition at NGV Melbourne" (exhibition review). *Artinfo*, 11 November 2016. http://www.blouinartinfo.com/news/story/1692741/david-hockney-opens-landmark-exhibition-at-ngv-melbourne

Furness, Hannah. "David Hockney Celebrates 80<sup>th</sup> Birthday with Tate Britain Retrospective" (exhibition preview). *The Telegraph*, 22 February 2016. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/news/celebritynews/12167440/David-Hockney-celebrates-80th-birthday-with-Tate-Britain-retrospective.html

Grant, Don. "David Hockney RA: 82 Portraits and a Still Life" (Royal Academy of Art exhibition review). *Kensington, Chelsea & Westminster Today*, 5 August 2016. http://www.kcwtoday.co.uk/2016/08/david-hockney-ra-82-portraits-still-life/

Grishin, Sasha. "David Hockney Exhibition at National Gallery of Victoria Has Overwhelming Wow Factor" (exhibition review). *The Sydney Morning Herald*, 25 November 2016. http://www.smh.com.au/entertainment/art-and-design/david-hockney-exhibition-at-national-gallery-of-victoria-has-overwhelming-wow-factor-20161111-gsnakr.html

Pisch, Anita. "David Hockney Interrogates Space and Time" (National Gallery of Victoria exhibition review). *The Conversation*, 13 November 2016. http://theconversation.com/david-hockney-interrogates-space-and-time-68671

Hauser, Kitty. "Magnifying David Hockney" (National Gallery of Victoria exhibition review). *NGV* (November/December 2016): 26–35, illustrated, cover.

Hawker, Philippa. "Hockney: A Life in Pictures Review: Intimate Portrait of Artist's Fascination with Photography." *The Sydney Morning Herald*, 14 January 2016. http://www.smh.com.au/entertainment/movies/hockney-a-life-in-pictures-review-intimate-portrait-of-artists-fascination-with-photography-20160114-gm5uxe.html#ixzz3yTASrsjo

Hockney, David and Martin Gayford. "David Hockney on What Turns a Picture into a Masterpiece." *The Guardian*, 26 September 2016. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2016/sep/26/david-hockney-what-turns-a-picture-into-a-masterpiece

Hockney, David. "David Hockney on What Turns a Picture into a Masterpiece." Interview with Martin Gayford. *The Guardian*, 26 September 2016. https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2016/sep/26/david-hockney-what-turns-a-picture-into-a-masterpiece

Hockney, David. "The History of Pictures Begins in the Caves and Ends with the iPad': Painter David Hockney Reveals the Art Most Dear to His Heart." Interview with Martin Gayford. *Daily Mail*, 17 September 2016. http://www.dailymail.co.uk/home/event/article-3790922/The-history-pictures-begins-caves-ends-iPad-Painter-David-Hockney-reveals-art-dear-heart.html

"Hockney's iPad 'Selfie' Goes Up at Buckingham Palace" (The Queens Gallery, Beckingham Palace exhibition review). ITV.com, 4 November 2016. http://www.itv.com/news/calendar/2016-11-04/hockneys-ipad-selfie-goes-up-at-buckingham-palace/

"Hockney and Friends: Artist's 82 Portraits" (Royal Academy of Arts exhibition review). *Financial Times*, 28 June 2016: 7, illustrated.

Hogarty, Steve. "David Hockney: 82 Portraits and 1 Still Life Review – The Royal Academy Hosts the Artist's First Exhibition Since Returning to Los Angeles." *City AM*, 30 June 2016. http://www.cityam.com/244565/david-hockney-portraits-and-still-life-review-royal

Hoyle, Ben. "David Hockney: 'I Don't Want to Just Exist. I Want to Go on Living." *The Times*, 17 September 2016. http://www.thetimes.co.uk/article/i-do-a-lot-of-work-what-else-is-there-73j0hg9mp

Hubert, Craig. "Premiere: Trailer for David Hockney Documentary." *Artinfo*, 2 February 2016. http://blogs.artinfo.com/artintheair/2016/02/02/premiere-trailer-for-david-hockney-documentary/

Hudson, Mark. "Portrait of the Artist: Masterpieces that Declare 'Look at Me!' - Review" (The Queens Gallery, Beckingham Palace exhibition review). *The Telegraph*, 3 November 2016. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/art/what-to-see/portrait-of-the-artist-masterpieces-that-declare-look-at-me--rev/

Imperatore, Ann. "Where Art Fans Go: Richard Serra, David Hockney Among Artists with New Must-See Gallery Shows this Spring" (Pace Gallery exhibition preview). *Luxury Listings NYC* (May/June 2016): 62, illustrated.

La Force, Thessaly. "Artist David Hockney Paints Yosemite on His iPad" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Travel + Leisure*, 14 May 2016. http://www.travelandleisure.com/trip-ideas/national-parks/david-hockney-paints-yosemite

Lewinski, John Scott. "David Hockney – A Portrait of Renewed Energy at London's Royal Academy" (exhibition review). Crave, 23 September 2016. http://www.craveonline.com/culture/1125855-david-hockney-portrait-renewed-energy-londons-royal-academy

Lin, Amy. "IPad Drawings by David Hockney in Exhibition at Pace Gallery" (exhibition review). *Widewalls*, accessed 28 April 2016. http://www.widewalls.ch/david-hockney-ipad-drawings-exhibition-pace-gallery/

Little, Ivan. "David Hockney Exhibition to Make a Big Splash at Belfast's MAC" (exhibition preview). *Belfast Telegraph*, 28 May 2016. http://www.belfasttelegraph.co.uk/news/northern-ireland/david-hockney-exhibition-to-make-a-big-splash-at-belfasts-mac-34752557.html

Lowry, Ben. "Belfast Set to Host David Hockney Art Exhibition" (MAC exhibition review). News Letter, 1 June 2016.

McDonald, John. "A Show That Confirms David Hockney as the World's Most Popular Living Artist" (National Gallery of Victoria exhibition review). *The Sydney Morning Herald*, 23 December 2016.

http://www.smh.com.au/entertainment/art-and-design/a-show-that-confirms-david-hockney-as-the-worlds-most-popular-living-artist-20161219-gtec92.html

McDonald, John. "Artist David Hockney, 80, Among the Most Experimental." *Financial Review*, 27 July 2016. http://www.afr.com/brand/afr-magazine/artist-david-hockney-80-among-the-most-experimental-20160606-gpckf7

Muñoz-Alonso, Lorena. "David Hockney Gets His Own Gallery in Hometown Bradford." *Artnet*, 19 December 2016. https://news.artnet.com/art-world/david-hockney-bradford-gallery-hometown-788195

Nayeri, Farah. "David Hockney Takes a Fresh Look at Portraiture" (Royal Academy of Arts exhibition review). *New York Times*, 4 July 2016. http://www.nytimes.com/2016/07/05/arts/design/david-hockney-exhibition-royal-academy-london.html? r=0

Nelson, Robert. "David Hockney Review: A Seductive Digital Foray with Some Shortcomings" (National Gallery of Victoria exhibition review). *Sydney Morning Herald*, 29 November 2016. http://www.smh.com.au/entertainment/art-

and-design/melbourne-arts/david-hockney-review-a-seductive-digital-foray-with-some-shortcomings-20161129-gszru5.html

Rea, Naomi. "David Hockney Opens Up About the Tragedy that Triggered His Return to Portraiture" (Royal Academy of Arts exhibition review). *Artnet*, 30 June 2016. https://news.artnet.com/exhibitions/david-hockney-tragedy-return-to-portraiture-533696

Rosen, Miss. "He Came. He Drew. He Conquered. David Hockney in His 80<sup>th</sup> Year" (MAC Belfast exhibition review). *Crave*, 19 August 2016. http://www.craveonline.com/art/1022215-came-draw-conquered-david-hockney-80th-year

Ross, Annabel. "David Hockney Paints - with an iPad - at the NGV" (exhibition review). The Sydney Morning Herald, 4 November 2016. http://www.smh.com.au/entertainment/art-and-design/david-hockney-paints--with-an-ipad--at-the-ngv-20161104-gsiggo.html

Russell, Anna. "Portraits of the Artist's Friends." The Wall Street Journal, 24 June 2016: D5, illustrated.

Sadler, Victoria. "Review: David Hockney, Royal Academy 'A Disappointment'" (exhibition review). *Huffington Post*, 29 June 2016. http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/victoria-sadler/david-hockney-royal-academy\_b\_10717942.html

Samarov, Dmitry. "A New Documentary on David Hockney Tries to Replicate the Ease of His Artwork." *Reader*, 19 May 2016.

Scheffler, Daniel. "The Yosemite Suite': Pace Gallery Exhibits David Hockney's Bucolic iPad Drawings" (exhibition review). Wallpaper\*, 4 May 2016. http://www.wallpaper.com/art/pace-gallery-exhibits-david-hockneys-ipad-drawings-as-large-prints-in-new-york

Schwendener, Martha. "David Hockney: 'Yosemite Suite'" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 12 May 2016: C21, illustrated.

Seed, John. "British Invasion' at the Museum of Art and History, Lancaster" (exhibition review). *Huffington Post*, 21 November 2016. http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/british-invasion-at-the-museum-of-art-and-history us 5831fb03e4b0eaa5f14d46d4

Shaw, Anny. "David Hockney to Get Retrospective at Tate Britain Next Year" (exhibition preview). *The Art Newspaper*, 22 February 2016. http://theartnewspaper.com/news/news/after-triumphant-royal-academy-show-david-hockney-gets-tate-britain-retrospective-in-2017-/

Shea, Christopher D. "Major David Hockney Show Planned for Tate Britain" (exhibition preview). *The New York Times*, 24 February 2016: C3.

Shea, Christopher D. "David Hockney Making a Window for the Queen." *The New York Times*, 24 November 2016: C3, illustrated.

Sisley, Dominique. "Never-before-seen David Hockney Art is Coming to London" (Hazlitt Holland-Hibbert Gallery exhibition preview). *Dazed*, 24 October 2016. http://www.dazeddigital.com/artsandculture/article/33451/1/never-before-seen-david-hockney-art-is-coming-to-london

Spencer, Samuel. "David Hockney Makes Exhibition Debut in Northern Ireland" (Metropolitan Arts Centre exhibition review). *Artinfo*, 15 August 2016. http://uk.blouinartinfo.com/news/story/1482678/david-hockney-makes-exhibition-debut-in-northern-ireland

Sperling, Matthew. "David Hockney and Alex Katz: Two Great Colourists on Top Form" (Royal Academy of Arts exhibition review). *Apollo Magazine*, 27 July 2016. http://www.apollo-magazine.com/david-hockney-and-alex-katz-two-great-colourists-on-top-form/

Stamberg, Susan. "Artist David Hockney Says the Drive to Create Pictures 'Is Deep Within Us." *KUNC*, 13 October 2016. http://www.kunc.org/post/artist-david-hockney-says-drive-create-pictures-deep-within-us

Sullivan, Isabella. "David Hockney to Illustrate Château Mouton Rothschild Label." *IMBIBE.com*, 10 November 2016. http://imbibe.com/news-articles/drinks/hockney-to-illustrate-rothschild-label/ Tabberer, Jamie. "Queer British Art: Blockbuster Works by LGBTI Artists to Be Featured in New Tate Exhibit" (exhibition preview). *Gay Star News*, 20 April 2016. http://www.gaystarnews.com/article/queer-british-art-blockbuster-works-by-lgbti-artists-to-be-featured-in-new-tate-exhibit/#gs.7HmbpuY

"Tate Britain to Honour Hockney with major Exhibition" (exhibition preview). *BBC.com*, 22 February 2016. http://www.bbc.com/news/entertainment-arts-35629503

Terzian, Peter. "Hockney on the Art of Looking." Elle Décor, December 2016: 66, 67, illustrated.

Vasiliu, Oana. "Adrian Ghenie at Ideo Ideis: 'Everyone Talks About How Many Millions I'm Worth." *Business Review*, 12 August 2016. http://www.business-review.eu/featured/adrian-ghenie-at-ideo-ideis-everyone-talks-about-how-many-millions-im-worth-115395

Wullschlager, Jackie. "David Hockney at the Royal Academy" (exhibition preview). *Financial Times*, 23 June 2016. https://next.ft.com/content/fe1c59dc-386b-11e6-9a05-82a9b15a8ee7

Youngs, Ian. "David Hockney Honoured with Gallery in Home City of Bradford." *BBC News*, 17 December 2016. http://www.bbc.com/news/entertainment-arts-38345057

## 2015

Brown, Mark. "David Hockney Changes Perspective with Move Indoors for London Show" (Annely Juda exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 17 April 2015. http://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2015/apr/17/david-hockney-perspective-london-show-painting-la-portraits-photography

"David Hockney: Spring" (Pace Beijing exhibition review). *Kuart* (May 2015): 16, illustrated.

Finkel, Jori. "Hockney'snew portraits destined for London and Los Angeles shows." *Art Newspaper* 25, no. 272 (October 2015): 7, illustrated.

Furness, Hannah. "The Nation's Favorite Paintings Revealed." *The Telegraph*, 22 February 2015. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/news/newstopics/howaboutthat/11427972/The-nations-favourite-paintings-revealed.html

Gayford, Martin, Sarah Greenberg and Yao Yaxuan. "David Hockney: Chun Tian Cong Wei Li Kai" (Pace Beijing exhibition review). *Harper's Bazaar*, May 2015: 10–42, illustrated.

Greenhalf, Jim. "New David Hockney Pieces on Show at New Salts Mill Exhibition" (exhibition review). *Telegraph & Argus*, 19 February 2015.

http://www.thetelegraphandargus.co.uk/news/11801904.New\_David\_Hockney\_pieces\_on\_show\_at\_new\_Salts\_Mill\_exhibition/

Hockney, David. "Alle warden sehen: Ich habe recht!" Interview with Holger Liebs. *Monopol: Mgazin für Kunst und Leben*, no. 7 (2015): 40–53, illustrated, cover.

Hodgson, Francis. "A Twisted Perspective." Financial Times, 23–24 May 2015: 15, illustrated.

Isenberg, Barbara. "Artist David Hockney Builds on His Portraits for the 21st Century." *LA Times*, 8 March 2015. http://www.latimes.com/entertainment/arts/la-et-cm-ca-david-hockney-20150308-story.html#page=1

Li, Jianya. "'Chun Zhi' Dao Lai, David Hockney Re Xi Juan Jing Cheng" (Pace Beijing exhibition review). *Artco China* (May 2015): 52–54, illustrated.

Lin, Qi. "Different Angles" (Pace Beijing exhibition review). China Daily, 28 April 2015: 22, illustrated.

Linnert, Nicolas. "David Hockney, L.A. Louver" (exhibition review). *Artforum* 54, no. 3 (November 2015): 311–312, illustrated.

Lu, Mingjun. "David Hockney: The Arrival of Spring" (Pace Beijing exhibition review). *Leap*, no. 158 (May/June 2015): 206–207, illustrated.

"Monthly Selection: The Arrival of Spring" (Pace Beijing exhibition review). *The Window of Arts*, no. 381 (June 2015): 117, illustrated.

Solway, Arthur. "A Place at the Table: A Look at Western Galleries in China." *Art Asia Pacific,* no.96 (November/December 2015): 56, illustrated.

Su, Dianna. "Chun Zhi' de Xing Fen Yu Kun Huo" (Pace Beijing exhibition review). *Art Monthly* (May 2015): 20–21, illustrated.

Weschler, Lawrence. "Zhao Xiang Ji Ye Hui Shuo Huang: David Hockney de She Ying Qing Huai." *Artco China* (May 2015): 58–59, illustrated.

Ye, Ying and Yifei Wu. "David Hockney: Wo Reng Ran Wei Xin de Tu Xiang Er Xing Fen" (Pace Beijing exhibition review). *The Art Newspaper (China)*, no. 27 (May 2015): 18, illustrated.

### 2014

Akel, Joseph. "David Hockney: A Bigger Exhibition" (exhibition review). *Art Review* 66, no. 1 (January & February 2014): 120, illustrated.

Andrews, Nigel. "Hockney - Film Review." Financial Times, 28 November 2014: 11, illustrated.

B. K., Ana. "Some New Paintings by Hockney" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Widewalls*, 5 December 2014. http://www.widewalls.ch/some-new-painting-david-hockney-pace-gallery-new-york-2014/

Barraclough, Leo. "Cannes: BFI Film Fund Backs 'Hockney: A Life in Pictures.'" Variety, 19 May 2014. http://variety.com/2014/film/news/cannes-bfi-film-fund-backs-hockney-a-life-in-pictures-1201186268/

Blazey, Scott. "Hockney BMW Art Car On Display in LA as BMW Releases Art Car Book." *BMW Car Club*, 24 April 2014. https://www.bmwcca.org/node/7402

Boulton, Alison. "Inside Oxford – I'm Seeing Clearly Thanks to Hockney." *Oxford Mail*, 12 December 2014. http://www.oxfordmail.co.uk/news/11661938.I\_m\_seeing\_clearly\_thanks\_to\_Hockney/

Boyd, William. "Drawing From Life" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Harper's Bazaar* (September 2014): 446–448, illustrated.

Campbell, Andrianna. "David Hockney" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Artforum*, accessed on 20 October 2014. http://www.artforum.com/picks/id=48720

"Celia Birtwell Portraits By David Hockney On Display" (Dulwich Picture Gallery exhibition review). Frost Magazine, 29 January 2014. http://www.frostmagazine.com/2014/01/celia-birtwell-portraits-by-david-hockney-on-display/?utm\_source=rss&utm\_medium=rss&utm\_campaign=celia-birtwell-portraits-by-david-hockney-on-display

Creahan, C. "New York – David Hockney: 'The Arrival of Spring' at Pace Gallery through November 1<sup>st</sup>, 2014" (exhibition review). *Art Observed*, 4 October 2014. http://artobserved.com/2014/10/new-york-david-hockney-the-arrival-of-spring-at-pace-gallery-through-november-1st-2014/

"David Hockney Tops List of Artists for Public Exhibition." *BBC News*, 16 July 2014. http://www.bbc.com/news/entertainment-arts-28307394

"Exhibition Showcases Yorkshire Art through the Ages" (Mercer Gallery exhibition review). *BBC News*, 12 April 2014. http://www.bbc.com/news/uk-england-york-north-yorkshire-26995356

Gayford, Martin. "Bradford Bohemian" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *The Spectator* 326, no. 9717, 22 November 2014: 68–9, illustrated.

Gayford, Martin. "David Hockney Interview: 'I'll Go on Until I'm Bored'" (Annely Juda Fine Art exhibition review). *The Telegraph*, 7 May 2014. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/art/art-features/10809849/David-Hockney-interview-Ill-go-on-until-Im-bored.html

Gayford, Martin. "David Hockney Observes 'The Arrival of Spring,' Twice" (Annely Juda Fine Art exhibition review). Artinfo, 20 May 2014. http://www.blouinartinfo.com/news/story/1035232/david-hockney-observes-the-arrival-of-spring-twice

Gayford, Martin. "Review: The Breadth of Hockney's Brilliance in Prints at Dulwich Picture Gallery" (exhibition review). Artinfo.com, 10 March 2014. http://www.blouinartinfo.com/news/story/1011160/review-the-breadth-of-hockneys-brilliance-in-prints-at

Gleadell, Colin. "Market News: David Hockney's iPad Drawings" (Annely Juda Gallery exhibition review). *Telegraph*, 6 May 2014. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/luxury/art/32602/market-news-david-hockney%E2%80%99s-ipad-drawings.html

Heyward, Anna. "David Hockney on Playing with Perspective and His New Show at the Pace Gallery" (exhibition review). *Vogue*, 29 November 2014. http://www.vogue.com/5045325/david-hockney-pace-gallery-some-new-painting-and-photography/

Hockney, David. "40,000 Years In the Making: David Hockney's New Paintings at Pace" (exhibition review). Interview with Mary M. Lane. *The Wall Street Journal*, 26 November 2014: A22, illustrated.

"Hockney's Work to be Splashed across Billboards up and down the Country." *Telegraph & Argus*, 18 July 2014. http://www.thetelegraphandargus.co.uk/news/local/localbrad/11349263.Hockney\_\_39\_s\_work\_to\_be\_splashed\_across\_billboards\_up\_and\_down\_the\_country/

Hockney, David. "David Hockney: 'When I'm Working, I Feel Like Picasso, I Feel I'm 30'" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). Interview with Tim Lewis. *The Guardian*, 16 November 2014.

http://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2014/nov/16/david-hockney-interview-i-feel-like-picassouldesign/2014/nov/16/david-hockney-i-feel-like-picassouldesign/2014/nov/16/david-hockney-i-feel-like-picassouldesign/2014/nov/16/david-hockney-i-feel-like-picassouldesign/2014/nov/16/david-hockney-i-feel-like-picassouldesign/2014/nov/16/david-hockney-i-feel-like-picassouldesign/2014/nov/16/david-hockney-i-feel-like-picassouldesign/2014/nov/16/david-hockney-i-feel-like-picassouldesign/2014/nov/16/david-hockney-

Hodsdon, Canbra. "David Hockney's 'Joiners." *Juxtapoz*, 21 May 2014, illustrated. http://www.juxtapoz.com/photography/david-hockney-s-joiners

Hudson, Mark. "David Hockney: The Arrival of Spring, Annely Juda Fine Art, Review: 'Exuberant'" (Annely Juda Fine Art Gallery exhibition review). *Telegraph*, 8 May 2014. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/art/art-reviews/10814367/David-Hockney-The-Arrival-of-Spring-Annely-Juda-Fine-Art-review-exuberant.html

"In Dazzling iPad Paintings, Hockney Casts England in Shades of Red, Purple, and Pink" (Annely Juda Fine Art Gallery exhibition review). *Artsy*, 16 May 2014. https://artsy.net/post/editorial-in-dazzling-ipad-paintings-hockney-casts-england

Johns, Jonathan. "Is David Hockney the Greatest Living British Painter Just by Default?" *The Guardian*, 3 February 2014. http://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/jonathanjonesblog/2014/feb/03/david-hockney-greatest-living-british-painter-tate-britain

Jones, Corinne. "David Hockney: You Ask the Questions" (film preview). *The Guardian*, 24 October 2014. http://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2014/oct/24/david-hockney-you-ask-the-questions-new-review

Kennedy, Maev. "David Hockney Prints Exhibition Opens Spanning 60 Years of Artist's Work" (Dulwich Picture Gallery exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 4 February 2014. http://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2014/feb/04/david-hockney-prints-exhibition-dulwich-picture-gallery

Kley, Elisabeth. "David Hockney, Pace" (exhibition review). Art News (December 2014): 112, illustrated.

Millar, Iain. "Don't Call Hockney a Pop Artist." *The Art Newspaper*, 27 November 2014. http://www.theartnewspaper.com/articles/Dont-call-Hockney-a-Pop-artist/36471

Milliard, Coline. "Artnet News' Top 10 Most Expensive Living British Artists." *Artnet News*, 13 April 2014. http://news.artnet.com/market/artnet-newss-top-10-most-expensive-living-british-artists-9496

Pagel, David. "Embracing Technology" (L.A. Louver exhibition review). Los Angeles Times, 9 August 2014: D4, illustrated.

Plagens, Peter. "A False Sense of Security and Vivid Views of the World" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Wall Street Journal*, 13–14 September 2014: A19, illustrated.

"Pop Chart: Perfect Date" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). Time 184, no. 12, 29 September 2014: 56, illustrated.

Price, Francesca. "David Hockney's Fine Print" (Dulwich Picture Gallery exhibition review). *Art Newspaper* 23, no. 254 (February 2014): 28, illustrated.

Singh, Anita. "David Hockney Paintings Seen for First Time." *The Telegraph*, 18 February 2014. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/art/artsales/10646105/David-Hockney-paintings-seen-for-first-time.html

Singh, Anita. "'I Taught My Brother David Hockney How to Use A Computer." *The Telegraph*, 9 November 2014. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/11216679/I-taught-my-brother-David-Hockney-how-to-use-a-computer.html

Steadman, Ryan E. "20<sup>th</sup> Century Titans of Art" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *New York Observer*, 17 November 2014: 55–58, illustrated.

Thackara, Tess. "The British North, in Art." Artsy, 11 July 2014. https://artsy.net/post/editorial-the-british-north-in-art

Vaizey, Marina. "Hockney Printmaker, London" (Dulwich Picture Gallery exhibition review). *Burlington Magazine* 156, no. 1333 (April 2014): 255–257, illustrated.

Wullschlager, Jackie. "In His World There Is No Compromise." Financial Times, 6–7 September 2014: 10, illustrated.

### 2013

"Art: Spring Preview." The New Yorker, 25 March 2013: 24.

"Art Listings: Gathering of the Jugglers." Time Out New York, no. 909, 30 May-5 June 2013: 42, illustrated.

"Art: Whitney Museum of American Art" (exhibition review). Time Out New York, 5-11 September 2013: 48.

Bailey, Colin. "David Hockney: Early Reflections – Major Exhibition at Walker Art Gallery" (exhibition review). *Bay TV Liverpool*, 10 October 2013. http://www.baytvliverpool.com/vod/index.php?vid=FBV5256b6bd219c2

Baker, Kenneth. "Hockney at the de Young: Art that Leaps Boundaries" (exhibition review). *The San Francisco Chronicle*, 17 October 2013. http://www.sfgate.com/default/article/Hockney-at-the-de-Young-art-that-leaps-4905390.php#page-1

Bhasin, Addy. "Artist David Hockney Shows Style Changing with Times in Exhibit at de Young" (exhibition review). *The Daily Californian*, 11 November 2013. http://www.dailycal.org/2013/10/30/david-hockney-de-young/

Brown, Mark. "David Hockney: A Portrait of the Artist as A Gay Man" (Walker Art Gallery exhibition review). *The Guardian*, 11 October 2013. http://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2013/oct/11/david-hockney-artist-gay-liverpool-walker-gallery

Budick, Ariella. "And for His Next Trick..." (Whitney Museum exhibition review). *Financial Times*, 6 June 2013: 11, illustrated.

Cripps, Charlotte. "David Hockney Draws on Both Future and Past in New Works" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *The Independent*, 25 October 2013. http://www.independent.co.uk/arts-entertainment/art/features/david-hockney-draws-on-both-future-and-past-in-new-works-8901261.html

Dalkey, Victoria. "Art Review: 'David Hockney: A Bigger Exhibition'" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *The Sacramento Bee*, 31 October 2013. http://www.sacbee.com/2013/10/31/5866374/art-review-david-hockney-a-bigger.html

Daniel, Caroline. "Hockney's Return to LA" (de Young Museum exhibition preview). *Financial Times*, 12 October 2013: 1, 21, illustrated.

"David Hockney." Vanity Fair, May 2013: 206.

"David Hockney Unveils His iPad Art" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *Telegraph*, 28 October 2013. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/culturevideo/artvideo/10408677/David-Hockney-unveils-his-iPad-art.html

Donn, Chiara. "David Hockney in Paris" (Lelong Gallery exhibition review). *Vogue Italia*, 18 January 2013. http://www.vogue.it/en/people-are-talking-about/vogue-arts/2013/01/david-hockney-in-paris

Dorfman, John. "Seeing the Big Picture" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *Art & Antiques* (November 2013): 67–72, illustrated.

Finkel, Joel. "\$45 for a Premium Hockney Viewing." The New York Times, 24 October 2013: C3, illustrated.

Finkel, Joel. "A Sweeping Show for Hockney, Who Has Returned to California" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 27 October 2013: 23, illustrated.

Gamerman, Ellen. "A Decade of David Hockney" (de Young Museum exhibition preview). Wall Street Journal, 6 September 2013: D7, illustrated.

Hockney, David. "David Hockney." Interview with Michael Govan. *Interview* (November 2013): 120–127, 135, illustrated.

Hockney, David. "David Hockney Continues Prodigious Picture-making Career by Adopting New Tech" (de Young Museum exhibition review). Interview with Spencer Michels. *PBS*, 2 December 2013. http://www.pbs.org/newshour/bb/entertainment/july-dec13/hockney\_12-02.html

Hockney, David. "David Hockney's Restless Decade" (de Young Museum exhibition preview). Interview by Ellen Gamerman. *Wall Street Journal*, 17 October 2013.

http://online.wsj.com/news/articles/SB10001424052702304561004579135900217564782? KEYWORDS=david+hockney with the following and the following properties of the following

Hockney, David, and Hans Ulrich Obrtist. "More Power." In Jimmie Durham, Helen Marten, Paulina Olowska, Damian Ortega. *Parkett* 92, 2013: 188–194, illustrated.

"In Pictures: David Hockney's Early Work" (Walker Art Gallery exhibition review). *BBC*, 11 October 2013. http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/entertainment-arts-24449961

Keats, Jonathan. "The Polaroid Was Instantaneous. See How Artists Made It Eternal at The Vassar Art Museum" (exhibition review). *Forbes*, 9 May 2013. http://www.forbes.com/sites/jonathonkeats/2013/05/09/the-polaroid-was-instantaneous-see-how-artists-made-it-eternal-at-the-vassar-art-museum/

Knight, Christopher. "Review: David Hockney Takes a Drive through Art History" (exhibition review). *Los Angeles Times*, 9 November 2013. http://www.latimes.com/entertainment/arts/culture/la-et-cm-knight-hockney-lacmareview-20131109,0,5689809.story?page=1#axzz2kMNZaCf2

Lacayo, Richard. "Force of Nature: David Hockney Goes Big and Goes Home" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *Time*, 2 December 2013: 57, 60–63, illustrated.

"Major David Hockney Exhibition Announced for Walker Art Gallery" (exhibition preview). *Artlyst*, 8 October 2013. http://www.artlyst.com/articles/major-david-hockney-exhibition-announced-for-walker-art-gallery

May, Patrick. "Artist David Hockney's iPad and iPhone Artworks Goes on Display at the de Young Museum" (exhibition review). *San Jose Mercury News*, 24 October 2013. http://www.mercurynews.com/breaking-news/ci\_24382448/artist-david-hockneys-ipad-and-iphone-artwork-goes

Mendoza, Martha. "David Hockney's iPad Paintings Take Over Major Museum Exhibition" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *The Huffington Post*, 27 October 2013. http://www.huffingtonpost.com/2013/10/28/david-hockney-ipad\_n\_4167670.html#slide=3058658

O'Brien, Chris. "How the iPhone and iPad Transformed the Art of David Hockney" (exhibition review). *Los Angeles Times*, 27 October 2013. http://www.latimes.com/business/technology/la-fi-tn-how-the-iphone-and-ipad-transformed-the-art-of-david-hockney-20131024,0,1766325.story#axzz2iyFhKI7w

Pardee, Hearne. "David Hockney: A Bigger Vision" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *Artcritical*, 8 December 2013. http://www.artcritical.com/2013/12/08/hearne-pardee-on-david-hockney/

Perkins, Cory. "How David Hockney Became the World's Foremost iPad Painter" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *Wired*, 18 November 2013. http://www.wired.com/design/2013/11/hockney/

"San Francisco Exhibitions. David Hockney at de Young Museum" (exhibition preview). *Yareah Magazine*, 19 July 2013. http://yareah.com/1667-san-francisco-exhibitions-david-hockney-at-de-young-museum/

Sischy, Ingrid. "Spotlight: The View from Hockney" (de Young Museum exhibition preview). *Vanity Fair*, November 2013: 122, illustrated.

Smith, Roberta. "Returning Home, but Always Going Forward" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 23 December 2013. https://www.nytimes.com/2013/12/24/arts/design/recent-david-hockney-work-at-the-de-young-in-san-francisco.html

Smith, Roberta. "Am Artist Returns, but Always Goes Forward" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 24 December 2013: C1, C5, illustrated.

Van Straaten, Laura. "David Hockney: A Bigger Exhibition" (de Young Museum exhibition review). Whitewall, 18 November 2013. http://whitewallmag.com/art/david-hockney-a-bigger-exhibition

Sutton, Benjamin. "David Hockney's 18-Screen Video 'The Jugglers' Having Its U.S. Premiere at the Whitney in May" (exhibition preview). *Artinfo*, 3 April 2013.

"Video: David Hockney Unveils, Discusses His iPad Art in San Francisco" (de Young Museum exhibition review). Online video, 1:45. *Artinfo*, 28 October 2013. http://www.blouinartinfo.com/news/story/977487/video-david-hockney-unveils-discusses-his-ipad-art-in-san

Walsh, Brienne. "San Francisco's De Young Museum Launches a David Hockney Retrospective" (exhibition review). Architectural Digest, 5 November 2013. http://www.architecturaldigest.com/blogs/daily/2013/11/david-hockney-de-young-museum-san-francisco

West, Stephen. "Hockney's Big iPad Yosemite, Cubist Movies at De Young" (exhibition review). *Bloomberg Businessweek*, 5 November 2013. http://www.businessweek.com/news/2013-11-05/hockney-s-big-ipad-yosemite-cubist-movies-thrill-at-de-young

Wilson, Emily. "David Hockney's 'A Bigger Exhibition' Opens at the de Young Museum" (exhibition review). *The Daily Beast*, 27 October 2013. http://www.thedailybeast.com/articles/2013/10/27/david-hockney-s-a-bigger-exhibition-opens-at-the-de-young-museum.html

Woodward, Richard B. "The SX-70 as Sexy Tech: The Polaroid Years: Instant photography and Experimentation, The Frances Lehman Loeb Art Center at Vassar College" (exhibition review). *The Wall Street Journal*, 6 May 2013. http://online.wsj.com/article/SB10001424127887324874204578439012328282372.html

Wood, Sura. "David Hockney Goes Big" (de Young Museum exhibition review). *The Bay Area Reporter* 43, no. 44, 31 October 2013. http://www.ebar.com/arts/art\_article.php?sec=general&article=251

Zhou, Minxi. "David Hockney's iPad Art on Display at de Young Museum" (exhibition review). *CCTV.com*, 6 November 2013. http://english.cntv.cn/program/cultureexpress/20131106/101491.shtml

# 2012

"'12/'13 Preview: David Hockney" (Guggenheim Museum exhibition preview). Art in America, no. 7 (August 2012): 30.

Benson, Richard. "Brush strokes." Wallpaper, no. 154 (January 2012): 49–50, illustrated.

Boehm, Mike. "David Hockney Art Gifts Win Him Top Rank in British Philanthropy." *Los Angeles Times*, 1 May 2012. http://articles.latimes.com/2012/may/01/entertainment/la-et-cm-david-hockney-art-gifts-win-him-top-rank-in-british-philanthropy-20120430

Booth, Robert. "David Hockney joins Order of Merit." *The Guardian*, 1 January 2012. http://www.guardian.co.uk/artanddesign/2012/jan/01/david-hockney-order-of-merit1

Conti, Samantha. "Hockney's Home" (Royal Academy of Arts exhibition review). Women's Wear Daily, 3 February 2012: 10, illustrated.

"David Hockney: A Bigger Picture" (Ludwig Museum exhibition review). Art Price, December 2012.

De Albornoz, Cristina Carrillo. "Hockney 2.0." Vogue Spain, March 2012, illustrated.

Feaver, William. "David Hockney: Royal Academy of Arts" (exhibition review). *Art News* 111, no. 4 (April 2012): 116, illustrated.

Hastings, Sophie. "Hockey Comes Home." *British GQ.com*, 4 January 2012. http://www.gq-magazine.co.uk/entertainment/articles/2012-01/04/david-hockney-bigger-picture

Hockney, David. "Opinion: The mass media has lost its perspective." Financial Times, 26 October 2012.

Hopkinson, Ria. "What's On: Leading the field" (Royal Academy of Arts exhibition review). *Art Newspaper* 21, no. 231 (January 2012): 64, illustrated.

Kennedy, Randy. "Sit. Stay. Good Art." The New York Times, 10 February 2012: illustrated.

Morton, Tom. "David Hockney, Royal Academy of Arts, London" (exhibition review). *Frieze*, no. 146 (April 2012): 138, illustrated.

Pincus-Witten, Robert. "Previews: David Hockney RA: A Bigger Picture" " (exhibition preview). *Artforum* 50, no. 5 (January 2012): 119, illustrated.

Soar, Daniel. "At the Royal Academy" (exhibition review). London Review of Books, 9 February 2012: 38, illustrated.

Sykes, Christopher Simon. "Back to the Future." Vogue (April 2012): 306–310, illustrated.

Vaizey, Marina. "David Hockney: London, Bilbao and Cologne" (exhibitions review). *Burlington Magazine* 154, no. 1309 (April 2012): 286–287, illustrated.

Wullschlager, Jackie. "Blue sky painting." Financial Times, 14–15 January 2012: illustrated.

### 2011

Alberge, Dalya. "Hockney named Britain's most influential artist." *The Independent*, 23 November 2011. http://www.independent.co.uk/arts-entertainment/art/news/hockney-named-britains-most-influential-artist-6266285.html

Alleyne, Richard. "David Hockney to Reveal More than 100 New Paintings of Yorkshire in Olympic Exhibition." *The Telegraph*, 7 September 2011.

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/art/art-news/8747531/David-Hockney-to-reveal-more-than-100-new-paintings-of-Yorkshire-in-Olympic-exhibition.html

Bailey, Martin. "Cultural Olympiad: 'The largest celebration in modern Olympic history.'" *The Art Newspaper*, no. 220 (January 2011): 7, illustrated.

Brown, Mark. "David Hockney Moves into Film with Royal Academy Exhibition." Guardian.co.uk, 7 September 2011. http://www.guardian.co.uk/artanddesign/jonathanjonesblog/2011/sep/08/rothko-in-britain

Lewis, Stephen. "David Hockney artwork unveiled at York's Art Gallery" (exhibition review). *York Press*, 11 February 2011. http://www.yorkpress.co.uk/news/8847608.David Hockney artwork unveiled at York s Art Gallery/

The New Yorker, 7 March 2011: cover.

The New Yorker, 13 and 20 June 2011: cover.

Rose, Rebecca. "On the Hockney trail." Financial Times, 9 December 2011.

http://www.ft.com/intl/cms/s/2/234775e8-1b43-11e1-8b11-00144feabdc0.html#axzz1gLPLWcQY

Scheips, Charlie. "David Hockney." Harper's Bazaar, 21 November 2011.

http://www.harpersbazaar.com/magazine/feature-articles/david-hockney-interview-1211

Wullschlager, Jackie. "Books: A man of the world." Financial Times, 3-4 December 2011: 16, illustrated.

### 2010

Ayers, Robert. "Reviews: New York—David Hockney, PaceWildenstein" (exhibition review). *Art News* 109, no. 1 (January 2010): 110, illustrated.

Camhi, Leslie. "David Hockney's iArt." W Magazine (October 2010): illustrated.

Cashdan, Marina. "Into the Woods: David Hockney on his latest inspiration—Yorkshire." *Modern Painters* (April 2010): 62–68, illustrated; cover.

Collins, Amy Fine. "Spotlight: It's an iHockney!" Vanity Fair (November 2010): 184-185, illustrated.

D'Arcy, David. "Little Art Films." Artnet.com, 26 May 2010.

Finch, Charlie. "Hockney and Matisse." Artnet.com, 5 August 2010: illustrated.

Gayford, Martin. "David Hockney's iPad Art." The Telegraphy, 20 October 2010.

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/art/art-features/8066839/David-Hockneys-iPad-art.html

Gayford, Martin. "Looking at Art: Taking it Outside." Art News 109, no. 8 (September 2010): 72-73, illustrated.

Herbert, Herbert. "David Hockney & Frances Stark" (Nottingham Contemporary exhibition review). *Frieze*, no. 128 (January–February 2010): 116–117, illustrated.

Malvern, Jack. "The apple of my iPad: Hockney hails 'visual tool' that woll bring art to the masses." *Timesonline.co.uk*, 10 June 2010.

McClean-Ferris, Laura. "Reviews: UK—David Hockney" (Nottingham Contemporary exhibition review). *Art Review*, no. 38 (January & February 2010): 106, illustrated.

Mueller, Stephen. "Exhibition Reviews: New York—David Hockney, PaceWildenstein" (exhibition review). *Art in America* (January 2010): 112, illustrated.

The New Yorker, 4 October 2010: cover.

Stamberg, Susan. "In Paris, A Display From Hockney's Pixelated Period" (Fondation Pierre Berge-Yves Saint Laurent exhibition review). *Npr.org*, 7 December 2010: illustrated.

Vaizey, Marina. "Exhibitions: David Hockney, Nottingham" (exhibition review). *The Burlington Magazine* 152, no. 1283 (February 2010): 117–118, illustrated.

Vogel, Carol. "From That Instant Thrill, Enduring Art, Now for Sale." *The New York Times*, 11 February 2010: C1+, illustrated.

#### 2009

Adams, Tim. "David Hockney: Portrait of the Old Master." Guardian.co.uk, 1 November 2009.

"The Approval Matrix." New York, 2 November 2009: 108, illustrated.

Aspden, Peter. "Tate Acquisitions Boost Fundraising Effort." *FT.com/Financial Times*, 17 September 2009. http://www.ft.com/cms/s/0/f5a8f94e-a3b8-11de-9fed-00144feabdc0.html Brown, Mark. "David Hockney's Bigger Trees Near Warter given a big space at Tate Britain." *The Guardian*, 23 November 2009. http://www.guardian.co.uk/artanddesign/2009/nov/23/hockney-tate-britain-trees/print

Buck, Louisa. "Jetsam: No smoke without Hockney." The Art Newspaper, no. 205 (September 2009): 41, illustrated.

Bumpus, Judith. "Broadcasting: Painting as an Extreme Sport." *The Art Newspaper* no. 205 (September 2009): 42, illustrated.

Cashdan, Marina. "David Hockney, Annely Juda Fine Art" (exhibition review). *Modern Painters* (September 2009): 70, illustrated.

"Critic's Picks: Painting—David Hockney." Time Out New York, 19–25 November 2009: 59, illustrated.

Dorment, Richard. "Hockney at Nottingham Contemporary, review" (exhibition review). *The Telegraph*, 23 November 2009. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/art/art-reviews/6637681/Hockney-at-Nottingham-Contemporary-review.html

Dougray, Ginny. "David Hockney on why iPhones are the future for art." Timesonline, 9 May 2009.

Finch, Charlie. "A Walk in the Woods" (PaceWildenstein exhibition review). Artnet.com, 6 November 2009: illustrated.

"Galleries—Uptown: David Hockney" (PaceWildenstein exhibition review). The New Yorker, 7 December 2009: 17.

Glazebrook, Mark. "David Hockney on his so-called computer art" (Annely Juda exhibition review). *Timesonline*, 10 May 2009.

Glover, Michael. "David Hockney: Just Nature, Museum Wurth, Swabisch Hall, Germany" (exhibition review). *The Independent*, 30 April 2009.

Herschthal, Eric. "The Cultural Outlook: The iPhone Effect." New York Observer, 2 November 2009.

Herschthal, Eric. "The Cultural Outlook: Uptown's Upside." New York Observer, 14 December 2009: 53.

Hockney, David. "Hockney's Art Takes on the Smoking Ban." *London Evening Standard*, 14 August 2009. http://www.thisislondon.co.uk/standard/article-23732357-details/

Hodgson, Francis. "David Hockney, Annely Juda Fine Art, London." FT.com/Financial Times, 23 June 2009. http://www.ft.com/cms/s/2/f0b0daae-600d-11de-a09b-00144feabdc0.html

Kino, Carol. "Hockney's Long Road Home." The New York Times, 18 October 2009: Arts & Leisure, 1, 22, illustrated.

Mack, Joshua. "David Hockney: Mastery, vision and cliché" (PaceWildenstein exhibition review). *Artreview.com*, 12 November 2009: illustrated.

Miller, Iain. "Broadcasting: Saatchi, the starmaker, takes search for new talent to TV." *The Art Newspaper*, no. 208 (December 2009): 37.

Pearse, Emma. "Get Lost in David Hockney's Poppy Landscape Paintings" (PaceWildenstein exhibition review). *New York*, 23 October 2009.

The New Yorker, 30 November 2009: 16, illustrated.

Smith, Roberta. "Uptown Art Mingles With Architectural Gems" (PaceWildenstein exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 4 December 2009: C36, illustrated.

Stoodley, Shelia Gibson. "Polaroid's Last Shot." Arts & Antiques (April 2009): 62–71, illustrated.

Taylor, Alex. "Art: The Unconfounding Delight of David Hockney" (PaceWildenstein exhibition review). *New York Observer*, 16 November 2009: 42, illustrated.

Tully, Judd. "Still Prime Time?" Art + Auction (October 2009): 74-78+, illustrated; cover.

Viveros-Faune, Christian. "The Free Lance: Helter Skelter." Art Review (October 2009): 32, discussed.

Watson, Sasha. "Art Talk: Working the Phones." Art News 108, no. 11 (December 2009): 29.

Weschler, Lawrence. "David Hockney's iPhone Passion." *The New York Review of Books*, 22 October 2009: 35, illustrated.

Wullschlager, Jackie. "Exuberance of Youth" (Nottingham Contemporary exhibition review). *Financial Times*, 14–15 November 2009: 13, illustrated.

Wullschlager, Jackie. "Interview: 'I'm very thrilled by space, me." Financial Times, 18-19 April 2009: 3.

#### 2008

Berger, Philip. "Art Review: David Hockney" (Arts Club of Chicago exhibition review). *Time Out Chicago*, no. 173, 19–25 June 2008.

## 2006

Bailey, Martin. "Found: The self-portrait David Hockney gave his first girlfriend almost 50 years ago." *The Art Newspaper*, 30 May 2006.

D.C. "David Hockney: Portraits, Museum of Fine Arts" (exhibition review). *Modern Painters* (May 2006): 114, illustrated.

Feeney, Mark. "David Hockney Keeps Seeking New Avenues of Exploration" (Museum of Fine Arts exhibition review). *Boston Globe*, 26 February 2006.

Gaston, Diana. "Tender Exchanges: David Hockney." Art New England 27, no. 4 (June/July 2006): 14-15, 55, illustrated.

Gayford, Martin. "David Hockney: Why I Paint Instead of Just Picking Up a Camera." *Bloomberg.com*, 18 September 2009.

http://www.bloomberg.com/apps/news?pid=20601088&sid=azTooG9a4LbI&refer=home?pid=10000088&sid=amtdrv LYV9xk&refer=culture#

Gurewitsch, Matthew. "David Hockney and Friends" (exhibition review). Smithsonian Magazine (August 2006).

 $\label{lockney} \mbox{Hockney." The Guardian, 25 February 2006.}$ 

http://www.guardian.co.uk/uk/2006/feb/25/smoking.immigrationpolicy

Isenberg, Barbara. "Hockney's People." Los Angeles Times, 6 June 2006.

Johnson, Ken. "Art Review: David Hockney" (Museum of Fine Arts exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 17 March 2006.

Jones, Jonathan. "Colloer than Warhol, more enduring than Freud." *Guardian.co.uk*, 8 September 2006. http://www.guardian.co.uk/culture/2006/sep/08/3

Kernan, Nathan. "Hockney's portraits" (exhibition review). *The Burlington Magazine* 148, no. 1241 (August 2006): 569–571, illustrated.

Knight, Christopher. "Getting to the heart of Hockney" (Los Angeles County Museum of Art exhibition review). *Los Angeles Times*, 12 June 2006.

Lacayo, Richard. "Twilight of the Bad Boy" (Museum of Fine Arts exhibition review). *Time*, 12 February 2006: 58–61, illustrated.

Malvern, Jack. "It's just like old times as Hockney makes headline news 50 years on." *Timesonline*, 12 October 2006. http://entertainment.timesonline.co.uk/tol/arts\_and\_entertainment/article598934.ece

Reynolds, Christopher. "Do these faces look familiar?" Los Angeles Times, 9 June 2006.

Silverm, Joanne. "Reviews: National—Up Now, David Hockney" (Museum of Fine Arts exhibition review). *Art News* (May 2006): 170, illustrated.

Wright, Karen. "Review" (Annely Juda Fine Art exhibition review). *Bloomberg.com*, 19 September 2006. http://www.bloomberg.com/apps/news?pid=20601088&sid=a99PHE\_oYtMQ&refer=home#

#### 2005

Graham-Rove, Duncan. "Hockney 'was wrong' over art copying claim." New Scientist, 15 January 2005.

T.R.M. "Review: Los Angeles—David Hockney: Hand Eye Heart, L.A. Louver" (exhibition review). *Modern Painters* (May 2005): 109, illustrated.

Martel, Ned. "Movie Review: 'David Hockney: The Colors of Music." The New York Times, 6 April 2005.

O'Steen, Danielle. "Still Making a Splash." Art + Auction (June 2005): 148, 150, illustrated.

Preston, John. "Portrait of the artist as curator." *The Telegraph*, 22 January 2005. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/art/3635408/Portrait-of-the-artist-as-curator.html

Scheips, Charlie. "Boys on Film." New Statesman, 17 January 2005.

Schruers, Fred. "Far from white-hot L.A., David Hockney embraces the cool vistas of his youth." *Los Angeles Times*, 30 January 2005: illustrated.

Spike, John T. "Prodigious Son." Art & Antiques (January 2005): 59–64, illustrated.

Stuart, Julia. "David Hockney: The Fuming Man." The I

*ndependent*, 30 October 2005. http://www.independent.co.uk/news/people/profiles/david-hockney-the-fuming-man-513175.html

Tumlir, Jan. "David Hockney, L.A. Louver" (exhibition review). Artforum (Summer 2005): 332, illustrated.

Wright, Karen. "Fuming: David Hockney on painting, bohemia and freedom of choice." *Modern Painters* (December 2005/January 2006).

#### 2004

Alberge, Dalya. "Hockney's new brush with the past." *The Times*, 19 April 2004. http://www.timesonline.co.uk/tol/news/uk/article828288.ece

Gayford, Martin. "Photography is Crumbling." *The Telegraph*, 18 May 2004. http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/3617197/Photography -is-crumbling.html

Glueck, Grace. "Art in Review: David Hockney, 'An Intimate Eye'" (exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 16 April 2004.

Jones, Jonathan. "Disposable Cameras." *The Guardian*, 4 March 2004. http://www.guardian.co.uk/artanddesign/2004/mar/04/photography/print

Rosenbaum, Lee. "Whitney Biennial: A Show the Critics Usually Love to Pan, and for Good Reason" (exhibition review). Wall Street Journal, 23 March 2004: discussed.

Schjeldahl, Peter. "What's New: The Whitney Biennial" (exhibition review). The New Yorker, 22 March 2004: discussed.

Stephanson, Anders. "Further Horizons." Flash Art 37, no. 238 (October 2004): 100-101, illustrated.

Tumlir, Jan. "David Hockney: On Returning." Flash Art 37, no. 238 (October 2004): 94–98, illustrated.

Wright, Karen. "Interview: Painting is Just Better." Modern Painters (Spring 2004): 24-26, illustrated.

#### 2003

Feaver, William. "International Reviws: David Hockney, Annely Juda, London" (exhibition review). *Art News* (April 2003): 133, illustrated.

Marr, Andrew. "No Ordinary Looking." Modern Painters (Spring 2003): 66–69, illustrated.

#### 2002

Kimmelman, Michael. "Does a Painter With a Camera Cheat?" The New York Times, 16 June 2002.

Morgan, Susan. "Photoworks: David Hockney" (exhibition review). Aperture, no. 166 (Spring 2002):4-6, illustrated.

#### 2001

Boxer, Sarah. "Paintings Too Perfect? The Great Optics Debate." The New York Times, 4 December 2001.

Bumpus, Judith. "It's the camera, stupid!" The Art Newspaper, no. 119 (November 2001): 35-36, illustrated.

Gayford, Martin. "The World is Big, and I'm in It." Modern Painters 14, no. 3 (Autumn 2001): 82-87, illustrated.

Gussow, Mel. "Old Masters Pursued By Artistic Gumshoes: Debating Whether Artists Used Optics." *The New York Times*, 29 Thursday 2001.

Livingstone, Marco. "Exhibition Reviews: Bonn David Hockney" (exhibition review). *The Burlington Magazine* 143, no. 1182 (September 2001): illustrated.

McGovern, Thomas. "Reviews: South California—David Hockney at MOCA" (exhibition review). *Art Week* (October 2001): 18–19, illustrated.

Muchnic, Suzanne. "National Reviews: David Hockney, Museum of Contemporary Art, Los Angeles" (exhibition review). *Art News* (November 2001): 180–181, illustrated.

#### 2000

Alberge, Dalya. "Hockney's eye watches the watchers." The Times, 13 March 2000.

Boxer, Sarah. "Computer People Reopen Art History Dispute." The New York Times, 26 August 2004.

Landi, Ann. "Optical Illusions." Art News (March 2000): 134-138.

Morrison, Richard. "Did the Old Masters Cheat at Painting?" The Times, 8 February 2000.

Weschler, Lawrence. "Onward and Upward with the Arts: The Looking Glass." *The New Yorker*, 31 January 2000: 65–75.

## 1999

Adams, Tim. "Hockney's Final Frontier." Observer Review, 30 May 1999: 3.

Blume, Mary. "David Hockney Ponders Fame and Eclecticisms." International Herald Tribune, 6–7 February 1999.

Cork, Richard. "Long, dazed Journey into nights." The Times, 24 February 1999.

Hickling, Alfred. "Danger: Deep Water." The Guardian (February 1999).

Kemp, Martin. "Lucid Looking." Nature 400, 5 August 1999: 524.

McEwen, John. "Dave the knave has lost his wit." Sunday Telegraph, 21 March 1999.

Packer, William. "Hockey, California and the Cubists." Financial Times, 20–21 February 1999.

Rose, Toby. "An even bigger splash." Evening Standard, 27 January 1999.

Sterckx, Pierre. "David Hockney: Figures du paysage/Figures in a Landscape." Art Press 242 (January 1999): 18-23.

### 1998

Hickling, Alfred. "California Dreaming: Hockney's Return to Yorkshire Shows Where his Roots Really Lie." *The Guardian*, 3 January 1998.

Hockney, David. "Commentary: Is TV Dead?" American Art, 12, no. 3 (Fall 1998): 2-4, illustrated.

Hockney, David. "A Wider View." Modern Painters (Spring 1998): 74–75, illustrated.

Richardson, John. "Hockney's Natural Wonder." Vanity Fair (July 1998): 40-43.

Tomkins, Calvin. "At the Galleries: Moving Pictures." The New Yorker, 12 January 1998: 63, 65.

Whittell, Giles. "Hockney Unveils the Ultimate Landscape." The Times, 20 June 1998.

# 1997

Burn, Gordon. "Wall Flowers: Hockney at Sixty." The Independent Magazine, 12 April 1997: 12–17.

Campbell, Christy. "Mystery surrounds fate of Hockneys painted for Canberra." Sunday Telegraph, 19 October 1997.

Cork, Richard. "How does his Garden Grow?" The Times, 19 March 1997.

Dixon, Glen. "David Hockney's Snails Space: Painting as Performance." Washington City Paper, 11 July 1997.

Höpker, Thomas. "Momentaufnahme—Szene Los Angeles." Art: Das Kunstmagazin 12 (December 1997): 30.

Hubbard, Sue. "David Hockney." Time Out London, 9–16 July 1997: 55.

Marr, Andrew. "Hockney." Independent Tabloid, 7 January 1997: 2-3.

McEwen, John. "Uglow's Nudes Beat Hockney's Lobsters." Sunday Telegraph, 11 May 1997.

Mermelstein, David. "An Artist in Many Dimensions." The New York Times, 2 February 1997.

Montalbano, William D. "David Hockney Returns Home in Vibrant Style." Los Angeles Times, 26 May 1997.

Sewell, Brian. "Hockney: Just a Cardborad Maestro." Evening Standard, 8 May 1997.

Vogel, Carol. "Inside Art: Focusing on California." The New York Times, 6 September 1997.

Weschler, Lawrence. "What, do I hear the light?" Modern Painters 10 (Spring 1997): 56–60.

### 1996

Alberge, Dalya. "Hockney's Camera puts new technology in focus." The Times, 3 June 1996: 3.

Clothier, Peter. "Well, I'll paint the dogs' (opinions about art and life)." Art News 95 (September 1996): 124–126.

Ebony, David. "David Hockney at Robert Miller and André Emmerich" (exhibition review). *Art in America* 84 (November 1996): 116–117.

Frankel, Claire. "Hockney: Craft, Verve and Vision." Art and Antiques 19 (February 1996): 81–82.

Glazebrook, Mark. "David Hockney: New Paintings, Old Drawings and English Critics." *London Magazine* 36, nos. 5–6 (August/September 1996): 92–99.

Glover, Michael. "David Hockney." Art News 95 (April 1996): 143.

Glover, Michael. "Hockney at Saltaire." Art News 95 (September 1996): 126.

Livingstone, Marco. "Saltaire: David Hockney." The Burlington Magazine 138 (July 1996): 475-476.

Lucie-Smith, Edward. "Retreat into a Private World." The Spectator, 30 November 1996.

Melia, Paul. "David Hockney." Transcript 1 (February-March 1996): 27-42.

Milner, Catherine. "Face Values." The Sunday Telegraph, 25 February 1996.

Schama, Simon. "California Dreamer." The New Yorker 72, no. 14, 18 March 1996: 98–101.

Shone, Richard. "20th Century Drawings and Prints." The Burlington Magazine 138, no. 1116 (March 1996): 212–214.

Smith, Roberta. "Art Review: From the Heart and Hand of David Hockney" (Los Angeles County Museum of Art exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 21 October 1996.

Taylor, John Russell. "Hockney's Flowering Power." The Times, 23 November 1996.

#### 1995

Bell, Julian. "David Hockney: A Drawing Retrospective" (exhibition review). *Modern Painters* 8 (Winter 1995): 94–96.

Bosetti, Petra. "Die Kakteen des Lehrers waren wichtiger als Rechnen." *Art: das Kunstmagazin,* no. 9 (September 1995): 88–91.

Flemming, Hanns Theodor. "David Hockney als Zeichner." Weltkunst 65, no. 19, 1 October 1995.

Jodidio, Philip. "L'art a la plage." Connaissance des Arts 517 (May 1995): 25.

Lynton, Norbert. "Drawing his Life." Royal Academy Magazine 49 (Winter 1995): 26–31.

McKean, Dave. "Storytelling in the Gutters." History of Photography 19 (Winter 1995): 293–297.

Milner, Catherine. "Hockney Replaces Turner as No. 1 at No. 10." The Times, 6 March 1995.

Nicholas, Kate. "Borrowing from the masters." Artists and Illustrators 103 (April 1995): 54-57.

### 1994

Bloom, Peter. "Art of the Possible." British Journal of Photography 141 (July 1994): 18–19.

Garner, Lesley. "Hockney, a lesson in Looking." Daily Telegraph, 9 July 1994.

Gerosa, Mario. "Hor: la casa come un gioco delle parti." Arte 24 (December 1994): 74-79.

Jodidio, Philip. "Dessiner l'arc-en-ciel." Connaissance des Arts 509 (September 1994): 36-49.

Livingstone, Marco. "David Hockney: A Condition of Exiles." Royal Academy Magazine 43 (Summer 1994): 52-55.

### 1993

Adams, Henry. "An Interview with David Hockney." Carnegie Magazine 56 (March/April 1993): 10-11, 20-21.

Burr, James. "The gap between art and life: pop prints." Printmaking Today 2 (Summer 1993): 9.

Busch, Akiko. "Vorwerk carpets." Graphis 49 (September–October 1993): 76–83.

Dery, Mark. "Art Goes High Tech." Art News 92 (February 1993): 74-83.

Esterow, Milton. "The Second Time Around." Art News 92 (Summer 1993): 148-53.

Fingelton, David. "Opera Buffoon." Arts Review 45 (January 1993): 37–39.

Gabriel. Trip. "At Home with: David Hockney; Acquainted with Light." The New York Times, 21 October 1993.

Hagen, Charles. "David Hockney: With Music in Mind, a Virtuoso Returns to Paintings." *Art & Antiques* 15 (March 1993): 107.

Kalina, Richard. "Review" (André Emmerich Gallery exhibition review). Art in America 81 (May 1993): 117–118.

Lee, David. "In Profile (David Hockney)." Arts Review 45 (November 1993): 4-6.

Spring, Justin. "Review" (André Emmerich Gallery exhibition review). Artforum 31 (April 1993): 93-94.

Strech, Bonnie Barret. "Review" (André Emmerich Gallery exhibition review). Art News 92 (April 1993): 127-128.

### 1992

Botquin, Jean-Micel. "Le grand theatre de David Hockney." Art et Culture 6 (June 1992): 19–20.

Jenkins, Peter. "Hockney: Back to Bridlington." Modern Painters 5, no. 1 (Spring 1992): 30–33, 35.

Kindermann, Angelika. "Immer ist da eine Spur Tristesse." Art: Das Kunstmagazin 9 (September 1992): 100f.

Loppert, Susan. "Hockney about shadows." Contemporary Art 1 (Winter 1992–1993): 8–12.

McKay, Ian. "Contemporary Prints." Arts Review 44 (October 1992): 484–485.

Modern Painters (Autumn 1992): cover.

Peatti, Anthony. "Hockney's Living Color (Turandot)." Design Quarterly 156 (Summer 1992): 21-27.

Tagaki, Yukio. "David Hockney: Fusion of Outer and Inner Stimulations." Mizue 963 (Summer 1992): 28–31.

Walker, Richard. "Hockney's Progress." Art News 91 (November 1992): 31.

#### 1991

Adams, Brooks. "Magical Mystery Flute." Art in America 79 (May 1991): 50-51.

Anderson, John. "David Hockney's Bradford electronic snaps." The Photographic Journal 131 (October 1991): 432.

Brown, J. "Hockney: Nietzsche and nature in Paris." Spectrum 8 (December 1991).

De Turckheim, Hélène. "David Hockney repeint le Châtelet." Madame Figaro, 26 October 1991.

Denvir, Bernhard. "More than meets the eye." The Artist 106 (July 1991): 42.

Ford, Colin. "Photocall: Hockney's Latest Laser Pictures." Sunday Times Magazine, 19 May 1991: 33.

Hallett, Michael. "Part of a Broader Canvas." British Journal of Photography 138 (June 1991).

Henahan, Donal. "Hockney Adds Magic to Mozart." The New York Times, 12 January 1991:

Hockney, David. "Into a world of color: an interview with David Hockney." Interview with Graham Nash. *Aperture,* no.125 (Fall 1991): 32–35.

Hoelterhoff, Manuela. "Opera: David Hockney's 'New' Flute." Wall Street Journal, 15 January 1991.

Morgan, Stuart. "Europop." Beaux Arts Magazine 93 (September 1991): 74-81.

Nemeczek, Alfred. "Pop Art: als die Szene noch brodelte." Art: Das Kunstmagazin 10 (October 1991): 33.

Newhall, Edith. "David Hockney, André Emmerich Gallery" (exhibition review). Art News (March 1991): 137.

Ratcliff, Carter. "Collapsing Hierarchies: Photography and Contemporary Art." Aperture, no.125 (Fall 1991): 36-41.

Rockwell, John. "David Hockney is Back in Opera, with a Few Ifs, Ands and Buts." *The New York Times*, 10 January 1991: C17.

Serafini, Giuliano. "Alienazione ora." Terzo Occhio 17 (December 1991): 22-24.

Silver, Kenneth E. "Red China: David Hockney's Turandot (Interview)." Artforum 30 (December 1991): 80-83.

#### 1990

"Art Underfoot." Blueprint 64 (February 1990): 44.

Geldzahler, Henry. "David Hockney." The Hamptons, 22 June 1990: 18-20.

Isenberg, Barbara. "Hockney and His New Toys." Los Angeles Times, 14 September 1990: 8.

Jenkins, Nicholas. "Painting the Town Red." Art News 89 (May 1990): 44.

Levy, Adam. "David Hockney at 1853 Gallery" (exhibition review). Art in America (June 1990): 185–186.

Princenthal, Nancy. "Irrepressible Vigor: Printmaking Expands." Art News 89 (September 1990): 131–141.

Sheff, David. "David Hockney. The Rolling Stone Interview." Rolling Stone (December 1990): 76–80.

Vaizey, Marina. "David Hockney Prints." CV: Journal of Art and Craft, 3 June 1990: 8-11.

#### 1989

Carnegy, Patrick. "Painting for the Stage: Eduardo Arroyo, David Hockney, Karel Appel." *Art International* 7 (Summer 1989): 30–35.

Carnegy, Patrick. "A revolution in operatic design." Art International 7 (Summer 1989): 19-21.

"David Hockney: The Thrilling Sorcery of Color." Metropolitan Home (February 1989): 110-113, 168-169.

Daxland, John. "Hockney's Preferred Seating." Daily News, 22 April 1989: 13.

Dreher, Thomas. "Fotocollagen." Das Kunstwerk 42 (March 1989): 95.

Everingham, Carol J. "Enchantment of Water: Hockney's Maritime Center Exhibit a Splash" (exhibition review). *The Advocate and Greenwich Time*, 16 April 1989.

Gaskell, Ivan. "Photography and Art: What Next?" Apollo 130 (September 1989): 155–158.

Grundberg, Andy. "Now the Camera's Eye Turns Inward." The New York Times, 28 May 1989: 1, 18.

Heartney, Eleanor. "Making a Scene: Taking the wide view, artists have dispensed with the conventions of landscape." *Vogue* (December 1988): 210.

Hills, Anne. "The Bradford Building Boom (Industrial Mills converted to Art Galleries)." Arts Review 41 (July 1989): 536–537.

"Painting for the Stage: Arroyo, Hockney, Appel." Art International (Summer 1989): 32–33.

Perl, Jed. "Keeping the Faith." The New Criterion (June 1989): 45–50.

Scmitz, Rudolf. "David Hockney, Galerie Nueundorf, Frankfurt" (exhibition review). Flash Art (October 1989): 138.

Spaulding, Julian. "Review" (Tate Gallery exhibition review). The Burlington Magazine 131 (January 1989): 51-53.

Stephenson, Anders. "David Hockney." Flash Art (January/February 1989): 82-83, 118.

Thomson, David. "Hockney's Hollywood: Looking at Pictures—Hockney Paints the Movies." *Film Comment* (August 1989): 53–65.

Weschler, Lawrence. "Hockney on the Beach." Interview (August 1989): 94-95.

#### 1988

Allen, Jane Addams "David Hockney at Fifty." Washington Times, 10 February 1988.

Allen, Jane Addams. "Picasso's Mantle Ill-Suits Hockney." Insight, 7 March 1988: 56-57.

"The Big Splash." Horizon 31 (March 1988): 37-41.

Braudy, Leo. "Forerunner of the New." Life (February 1988): 53–57, illustrated.

Buchanan, Terry, "Medium matters: Hockney's photocollages at the Tate Gallery" (exhibition review). *British Journal of Photography* 135 (November 1988): 22.

Burr, James. "Bradford's golden boy." Apollo 128 (November 1988): 371-380.

Byrum, John. "Photographs by David Hockney." Dialogue (May/June 1988): 38–39.

Chua, Lawrence. "David Hockney: Painfully Cozy Fairytales" (Metropolitan Museum of Art exhibition review). Flash Art (October 1988): 114–115.

Clothier, Peter. "Hockney: Hard-Fought Battles and Trivial Pursuits" (Los Angeles County Museum of Art exhibition review). *Art News* (April 1988): 161.

Coleman, Terry. "On the Blind Side of Hockney's City." Manchester Guardian Weekly, 3 April 1988: 22.

"David Hockney." Art & Design (January/February1988).

Donohue, Mariena. "Hockney's modern master strokes." USA Today, 4 February 1988.

Dorment, Richard. "Irresistible Charm of David Hockney." Daily Telegraph, 26 October 1988.

Dudar, Helen. "The Art World's Boy Wonder is Now a Mature Master." Smithsonian (February 1988): 62-75.

Falconer, Ian. "Smart Sets." Interview (January 1988): 51-55.

Filler, Martin. "Tristan by Vari-Lite." Art in America (April 1988): 35–41.

Fuller, Peter. "Behind the Razzmatazz—our Greatest Artist?" Sunday Telegraph, 23 October 1988.

Geldzahler, Henry. "Hockney at Home." House and Garden (March 1988): 150–157.

Glazebrook, Mark. "Exhibitions: David Hockney." Modern Painters 1, no. 3 (Autumn 1998): 59–60, illustrated.

Griffiths, John. "Hockney and the Classical Tradition." Art & Design (January–February 1988): 8–17.

Hartley, Craig. "David Hockney: Printmaking and Technique I." Print Quarterly 5 (September 1988): 242–256.

Hartley, Craig. "David Hockney: Printmaking and Technique II." Print Quarterly 5 (December 1988): 373-394.

Henn, Ulrike. "Lieb zu Pools und Polaroids." Art: Das Kunstmagazin 2 (February 1988): 123-124.

Hillier, Bevis. "Hockney against the streams of modern art?" Modern Painters 1, no. 3 (Autumn 1988): 37, 39-41.

Hilton, Tim. "Hockney Empire." The Guardian, 26 October 1988.

Hockney, David. "The Disappearance of Chiaroscuro." Modern Painters 1, no. 3 (Autumn 1988): 44-47, illustrated.

Hughes, Robert. "Giving Success a Good Name." Time, 20 June 1988: 76–79.

James, Jamie. "Self-Portraits in a Changing Landscape." Art News (April 1988): 110–113.

Kelder, Diane. "Collaboration and Provocation." Arts Magazine 62 (April 1988): 7–8.

Kitchen, Paddy. "California Boys." Country Life 1982 (March 1988): 142–143.

Knight, Christopher. "Art Makes News, News Makes Art in Hockney Newsprint." Los Angeles Herald Examiner, 5 February 1988: 7, illustrated.

Kramer, Hilton. "In Hockney Show, Met Celebrates the Work of a Lightweight Talent" (exhibition review). *New York Observer*, 20 June 1988: 1, 11.

Lamarche-Vadel, Bernard. "Hockney, pompier néo." Galeries Magazine (June-July 1988): 94-99, 137.

Lösel, Anja. "Phantasie am laufenden Meter." Art: Das Kunstmagazin, 30 November 1988: 130–131.

Maslin, Janet. "A Chinese Scroll's Marvels, Unfolded by an Artist." The New York Times, 19 March 1988: C8.

McGill, Douglas C. "Hockney's Perspective." The New York Times, 15 January 1988: C25.

Morgan, Robert C. "New York in Review." Arts Magazine (October 1988): 104.

Pasanella, Marco. "Set Sights (David Hockney's Theater Designs)." ID 35 (March/April 1988): 88.

Perl, Jed. "Hockney's People." The New Criterion (October 1988): 59–62.

Phillips, Jonathan. "Hockney at Emmerich" (exhibition review). Art/World (June-July 1988): 1, 6.

Pietschmann, Richard. "David Hockney's Los Angeles." Vis a Vis (March 1988): 51-65.

Richard, Paul. "Hockney and his Lightness of Being." The Washington Post, 9 February 1988: E1.

Richards, Jane. "Partially Naked Hockney." The Independent, 26 October 1988.

Richardson, John. "Homemade Hockneys." Vanity Fair (June 1988): 132-139.

Russell, John. "David Hockney's Serious Playfulness at the Met" (exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 17 June 1988: C20.

Selwyn, Marc. "Tristan and Isolde." Flash Art 139 (March/April 1988): 117.

Stemp, Robin. "David Hockney." The Artist 104 (January 1988): 44.

Tatlor, John Russell. "Hockney is as Hockney Does." The Times, 25 October 1988.

Schiff, Gert. "David Hockney." Contemporanea (July/August 1988): 48–53.

Staggs, Sam. "If a Body Meets a Body." Art News 87 (September 1988): 14.

Welchman, John C. "Review" (Los Angeles County Museum of Art exhibition review). *Art International* 3 (Summer 1988): 56–57.

Welzenbach, Michael. "Out of England." New Art Examiner 15 (April 1988): 37–39.

Wollheim, Richard. "Hockney's Work in Perspective." Modern Painters 1, no. 4 (Winter 1988–1989): 12–20, illustrated.

## 1987

Albig, Jörg-Uwe. "Sieg der schönen Lügnerin." Art: das Kunstmagazin 1 (January 1987): 20-21.

"A David Hockney Original: A Bounce for Bradford." Telegraph and Argus Special, 24 February 1987: 14–15.

Gindick, Tia. "Hockney's Own Night at the Opera." Los Angeles Times, 8 December 1987: 1, 4.

Hoelterhoff, Manuela. "Opera: Hockney and Co.'s Luminous 'Tristan." Wall Street Journal, 15 December 1987: 30.

Lieberman, Laura. "Between Memory and Vision: David Hockney's Photographic Collages." *Southern Accents* 10 (July–August 1987): 52+.

Liebmann, Lisa. "Los Angeles David Hockney L.A. Louver" (exhibition review). Artforum 25 (March 1987): 138.

Livingstone, Marco. "David Hockney's Faces." Los Angeles Times Magazine, 18 January 1987: 18–22.

Martin, Richard. "David Hockney and William Hogarth: The Rake Redivivus (Twice) in rhe Twentieth Century." *Arts Magazine* (December 1987): 28–33.

Russell, John. "Art: Hockney's Designs for 'Tristan und Isolde' in Los Angeles." *The New York Times*, 8 December 1987: C18.

Russell, John. "Hockney Casts a New Light on 'Tristan," The New York Times, 6 December 1987: H37.

Spender, Stephen. "David Hockney's Magical Quest." Art and Antiques (December 1987): 58-65, 113.

"Stat's the Way to Do It" (National Museum of Photography, Film and Television exhibition review). *Amateur Photographer* 175, 28 February 1987: 78–79.

Steiner, Wendy. "Postmodernist Portraits." Art Journal 46 (Fall 1987): 173–177.

"We Print Your Hockney Original." Telegraph and Argus Special, 24 February 1987: 13.

## 1986

Becker, Robert. "David Hockney." Interview 16 (December 1986): 160–163.

Bing. "David Hockney, Not Just Another Poolside Chat." In Style (1986): 32–35, 70.

Brown, Betty A. "David Hockney: The Artist As Seer." *Visions: The Los Angeles Art Quarterly*, 1 November 1986: 4–7, 28–29.

Burn, Guy. "Prints: David Hockney" (Tate Gallery exhibition review). Arts Review 38, 11 April 1986: 186.

Grundberg, Andy. "From Hockney, New Perspectives in Photography." The New York Times, 12 September 1986: C1.

"Highlights: A Print Symposium in Hockney Country." *Print Collector's Newsletter* 17, no. 4 (September–October 1986): 126–130.

"Hockney at Art Center" (exhibition review). At Art Center 5 (June 1986): 2; cover.

Howell, Anthony. "David Hockney at the Hayward and Knoedler" (exhibition reviews). *Artscribe* (December 1986/January 1987): 73–74.

Hoy, Anne. "David Hockney's Photo-Mosaics." Art News 85 (October 1986): 91–96.

Hughes, Robert. "Time Recomposed of Shards" (International Center of Photography exhibition review). *Time*, 13 October 1986: 94+.

Larson, Kay. "Art: The Oracle of the Obvious." New York, 6 October 1986: 76-77.

Leech, Peter. "Photography as Sculpture: Hockney's Photographs at the Dunedin Public art Gallery." *Art New Zealand*, no. 41 (Summer 1986–1987): 34–35.

McGill, Douglas. "Science Inspires Hockney." The New York Times, 13 September 1986: 11.

Poirier, Maurice. "David Hockney at André Emmerich Gallery" (exhibition review). Arts Magazine (March 1986).

#### 1985

Behbehani, Mandy. "A Picture of David Hockney." W, 19-26 April 1985: 16.

Breerette, Geneviève. "David Hockney: leçons de perspective." Le Monde, 15 December 1985.

Cork, Richard. "Design Stage" (Hayward Gallery exhibition review). Listener 114, 22 August 1985: 36.

Crandall, Gina M. "Moving Pictures: The Photo Collages of David Hockney." *Landscape Architecture* 75 (November/December 1985): 64–69.

De Vecchi, Lerner. "David Hockney." L'Oeil 365 (December 1985): 87.

"Fifty Years of Fine Prints" (Associated American Artists exhibition review). Art News (March 1985): 142, illustrated.

Fingleton, David. "Hockney Paints the Stage" (Hayward Gallery exhibition review). *Arts Review* 37, 16–.30 August 1985: 415.

Fuller, Peter. "All the World's a Stage" (Hayward Gallery exhibition review). New Society, 26 July 1985: 127–129.

Gibson, Michael. "Hockney Takes a Moving Look at Photographic Perspective." *International Herald Tribune*, 21 December 1985.

Grundberger, Andy. "David Hockney." The New York Times, 14 June 1985: C28.

Gutterman, Scott. "David Hockney Paints the Stage" (Hayward Gallery exhibition review). *Art and Design* 1 (August 1985): 12–17; cover.

Harper's Bazaar (March 1985): cover.

Hockney, David. "120 photos pour une image." Photo, no. 210 (March 1985): 46-51.

Hockney, David. "Vogue par David Hockney." Vogue, no. 662 (December 1985–January 1986): 219–259; cover.

Kelleher, Anne. "A Way of Seeing More." Harpers & Queen (August 1985): 96–97.

Khan, Naseem. "In His Images." New Statesman 110, 26 July 1985: 40.

Knowles, Adrian. "Hockney Makes a Joiner." Amateur Photographer 172, 31 August 1985: 96–99, 109.

Levy, Mark. "David Hockney: Drama Intensified." Art Week, 4 May 1985: 1.

Maggi, Laura. "Hockney Paints the Stage." Casa Vogue (April 1985).

Martin, Richard. "Demonstrations of Versatility: David Hockney in the Early 1960s." *Arts Magazine* 60 (October 1985): 92–93.

Martin, Richard. "In an Old Book': Literature in the Art of David Hockney." Arts Magazine 59 (January 1985): 110-113.

Muchnic, Suzanne. "Hockney Shows a New Perspective" (San Francisco Museum of Art exhibition review). *Los Angeles Times*, 7 April 1985: 82.

Mullins, Edwin. "Scenes of Excellence" (Hayward Gallery exhibition review). *Telegraph Sunday Magazine*, 28 July 1985: 18–23.

O'Brien, Glenn. "David Hockney, André Emmerich Gallery" (exhibition review). Artforum 23 (January 1985): 82-83.

Paul, Richard. "David Hockney's Drawing Power." Washington Post, 20 January 1985: F1, illustrated.

Paulino-Neto, Brigitte. "David Hockney, un artiste en 'vogue." Libération, 11 December 1985.

Perl, Jed. "California: The New Alexandria." Vanity Fair (November 1985): 68–73, 122–124.

Rose, Barbara. "G.E.L. Gemini." Vogue (February 1985): 116.

Russell, John. "David Hockney: Paintings of the Early 1960s" (exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 11 October 1985.

Saint-Jean, Pierre. "David Hockney: An Interview." Gazette des Beaux-Arts 106 (December 1985): 227-234.

Salle, David. "Gemini G.E.L.: Art and Collaboration." Artforum (May 1985): 3.

Sayag, Alain. "Hockney." Clichés 18 (July 1985): 62-65; cover.

Scully, Julia. "Seeing Pictures." Modern Photography (March 1985): 8, 14, illustrated.

Silver, Kenneth E. "Hockney, Center Stage." Art in America 73 (November 1985): 144–159.

Taylor, John Russell. "Hockney at the Hayward" (exhibition review). Plays and Players, no. 384 (September 1985): 5-7.

"Western Spaces." Aperture 98 (Spring 1985).

Woods, Alan. "Hockney's Photographs." Critical Quarterly 27 (Summer 1985): 7–22; cover.

Wykes-Joyce, Max. "Hockney Paints the Stage, Hayward Gallery" (exhibition review). *Arts and Artists*, no. 228 (September 1985): 33–34.

## 1984

Alcalde, Fernando Molina. "David Hockney." Harper's Bazaar (August 1984): 88-89, 107, illustrated.

Brown, Jonathan. "The Painter's Return." The Sunday Times, 11 November 1984: illustrated.

Drath, Viola Herms. "Triumph für Hockney." Handelsblatt, 6 November 1984: 20, illustrated.

Fox-Pitt, Sarah. "David Hockney: Hockney Paints the Stage, Walker Art Center" (exhibition review). *Artforum* 22 (April 1984): 86–87.

Harris, Dale. "Best Shows of the Season" (Walker Art Center exhibition review). *Connoisseur* (March 1985): 18, illustrated.

Harris, Dale. "Hockney's Stage." Performing Arts Magazine (November 1984): 24–36.

Hendrickson, Kathy. "Hockney Paints the Stage at the Art Gallery of Ontario" (exhibition review). *The Art Post* (June–July 1984): 5.

"Hockney Paints the Stage" (exhibition review). *Drawing* 6, no. 1 (May–June 1984): 11–12.

Kutner, Janet. "All the World's a Stage for Hockney's Art" (Fort Worth Art Museum exhibition review). *Dallas Morning News*, 16 December 1984: C1.

Legar, Luis. "David Hockney." Hombre de Mundo (June 1984): 24.

Lynes, Russell. "Mirror Images." Architectural Digest (December 1984): illustrated.

Martin, Richard. "David Hockney" (Associated American Artists exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 59 (December 1984): 4, illustrated.

Martin, Richard. "The Echoes in Echo Park: Styles and History in David Hockney's New Art." *Arts Magazine* 59 (October 1984): 74–77, illustrated.

McGill, Douglas C. "David Hockney's Journey to a 'New Cubism." The New York Times, 7 October 1984: H29.

Pitt, Sarah Fox. "David Hockney: Hockney Paints the Stage, Walker Art Center" (exhibition review). *Artforum* (April 1984): 86–87.

Powell, Rob. "Bradford Boy Makes Good." British Journal of Photography 131, 6 April 1984: 364.

Raynor, Vivien. "David Hockney, Portraits and Fragmented Photos" (André Emmerich Gallery exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 19 October 1984: C1, C30, illustrated.

"Schnitzeljagd mit der Kamera." Stern (October 1984): 217–224, illustrated.

Vaizey, Marina. "The Changing Perspectives of David Hockney." Connoisseur 214 (January 1984): 106–111.

Vaizey, Marina. "Exposure." British Journal of Photography 131 (October 1984): 188–190.

Walker, Ian. "News and Views: Doubting Hockney." Creative Camera, no. 230 (February 1984): 1250–1251.

Wallach, Amei. "The Adventures of Hockney at Work." Long Island Newsday, 3 October 1984: 23.

Weschler, Lawrence. "The Art World: True to Life." The New Yorker, 9 July 1984: 60–71.

1983

Adams, Henry. "An Interview with David Hockney." Carnegie Magazine (March-April 1983): 10-11, 20-21.

"Album: David Hockney in America—David Hockney Paints the Stage." Arts Magazine (November 1983): 44–45.

Andrew, Colman. "The Most Popular Serious Artist in the World." Metropolitan Home (May 1983): 65-71, 110-111.

Arwas, Victor. "Transcendental Photography: A Review of David Hockney's Photographs at the Hayward Gallery" (exhibition review). *AD: Architectural Design* 53 (November–December 1983): 108–113.

Bienek, Horst. "Erfolg ohne Allüre." Art: das Kunstmagazin (December 1983): 20-36, 38.

Brittain, David. "Hockney's Photographs" (Hayward Gallery exhibition review). *Amateur Photographer* 168, 26 November 1983: 112–113.

Brumfield, John. "David Hockney: Reality of Seeing." Artweek 14, no. 23, 18 June 1983.

"David Hockney's Photo Graphics." Vanity Fair (May 1983): 76-81.

Drohojowska, Hunter. "Hockney's Neo-Cubism." L.A. Weekly, 10-16 June 1983: 38-39.

Esterow, Milton. "David Hockney's Different Ways of Looking." Art News 82 (January 1983): 52–59.

Filler, Martin. "The Stage Magic of David Hockney." House and Garden (December 1983): 218.

Friedman, Jon R. "Everyday and Historic: The Photographs of David Hockney." *Arts Magazine* 58 (October 1983): 76–77.

Froiland, Paul. "A New Stage" (Walker Art Center exhibition review). *Horizon* 26 (November–December 1983): 40–45; cover.

Gardner, Colin. "David Hockney at L.A. Louver, Los Angeles" (exhibition review). *Images and Issues* 4 (September–October 1983): 56–57.

Glenn, Constance W. "Architectural Digest Visits: David Hockney." *Architectural Digest* (April 1983): 122–129, illustrated.

Glueck, Grace. "David Hockney in America." The New York Times, 18 November 1983: C24.

Goldberg, Vicki. "David Hockney and the Nature of Perception." American Photographer (June 1983): 26-30.

Grundberg, Andy. "Critic's Choice: A Roundup of the Best in All the Arts/Photography." *The New York Times*, 20 May 1983: C18.

Hagen, Charles. "David Hockney, André Emmerich Gallery" (exhibition review). Artforum 22 (October 1983): 71–72.

Haworth-Booth, Mark. "A Bigger Flash: Hockney's Experiment with the Camera" (Hayward Gallery exhibition review). Sunday Times Magazine, 6 November 1983: 100–101.

Hughes, Robert. "All the Colors of the Stage" (Walker Art Center exhibition review). Time, 5 December 1983: 88-89.

Joyce, Paul. "David Hockney on Photography." British Journal of Photography 130, 16 December 1983: 1326+.

Katz, Vincent. "David Hockney Photographs. By David Hockney." *Print Collectors Newsletter* 14, no. 1 (March–April 1983): 28–29.

Larson, Kay. "David Hockney." New York, 27 June 1983: 70-71.

Lee, Leonard. "Hockney at the Hayward" (exhibition review). *Art Monthly*, no. 72 (December 1983–January 1984): 13–14.

Messer, William. "David Hockney Photographic Collages at the Richard Gray Gallery, Chicago" (exhibition review). *British Journal of Photography* 130, 16 September 1983: 971–972.

Morgan, Stuart. "David Hockney at the Hayward" (exhibition review). Artscribe, no. 44 (December 1983): 58-59.

Nichols, Mary E. "Le Visite Esclusive di David Hockney." AD Italian Edition (October 1983): 78-85.

Peppiatt, Michael. "David Hockney." Connaissance des Arts, no. 382 (December 1983): 72-83.

Ratcliff, Carter. "Hockney Sets the Stage: Crowd Pleasing by Design." Vogue (November 1983): 77.

Riddle, Mason. "Hockney Paints the Stage." Minnesota Monthly (December 1983): 14-17.

Russell, John. "Today's Artists are in Love with the Stage." The New York Times, 30 October 1983.

Spalding, Jill. "David Hockney: Entretien." Beaux Arts, no. 7 (November 1983): 26-31.

Steele, Mike. "Hockney Paints the Walker Stage, His Own Way" (Walker Art Center exhibition preview). *Minneapolis Tribune*, 13 November 1983: 1G, 8G.

Tully, Judd. "Paper Chase." Portfolio 5 (May 1983): 78-85.

Von Horst Bienek, Bericht. "David Hockney: Erfolg Ohne Allure." *Art das Kunstmagazin*, no. 12 (December 1983): 20–38.

#### 1982

"Always Sunny." Listener, 11 November 1982: 16.

Ameringer, Will. "David Hockney: Points of View." Arts Magazine 56 (June 1982): 54-56.

Becker, Robert. "New York: David Hockney, André Emmerich Gallery" (exhibition review). *Flash Art*, no. 109 (November 1982): 67–68.

Billaud, Jean-Pascal. "Hockney en Californie." Decoration International, no. 57 (December 1982–January 1983): 67–69.

Butera, Virginia Fabbri. "Arts Reviews: David Hockney... André Emmerich" (exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 57 (December 1982): 43.

Carre, Dominique. "David Hockney photographe." Les Nouvelles Littéraires, 26 August-1 September 1982.

"David Hockney: Autre art, autre biographie" (Centre Georges Pompidou exhibition review). *Connaissance des Arts*, no. 368 (October 1982): 50.

De Gaigneron, Axelle. "Portrait d'aujourd'hui." Connaissance des Arts, no. 362 (April 1982): 88–95.

Glueck, Grace. "Hockney and his Polaroid." The New York Times, 4 June 1982: C1.

Grundberg, Andy. "A New Chapter for Hockney." The New York Times, 13 June 1982: 45, 48.

Grundberg, Andy. "Photography had Become Part of the Practice of Art." *The New York Times*, 26 December 1982: 27, 32.

Halperin, Danny. "Unfreezing the Eye." Telegraph Sunday Magazine, 17 October 1982: 14–20; cover.

Hervé, Guibert. "Les photos de David Hockney: mise en place d'un héros pictural." Le Monde, 29 July 1982.

Hockney, David. "Drawing with a Camera." Arts and Architecture 1, no. 3 (1982): 41-44.

Kolodin, Irving. "Stravinsky à la Hockney." Saturday Review (February 1982): 46.

Knight, Christopher. "David Hockney's Photographs." Aperture, no. 89 (1982): 32-47.

Knight, Christopher. "Hockney Shows Sensuous 'Drawings' in Polaroid." *Los Angeles Herald Examiner*, 16 June 1982: C1, C6.

Lavell, Stephen. "Hockney and Poetry, Michael Parkin" (exhibition review). Arts Review 34, 21 May 1982: 260-261.

Lynn, Elwyn. "Letter from Australia" (Rex Irwin Gallery exhibition review). *Art International* 25 (March–April 1982): 122–123.

Maubert, Franck. "Hockney le tricheur" (Musée National d'art Moderne exhibition review). *L'Express*, 13–19 August 1982: 17.

Morgan, Stuart. "London... David Hockney, Knoedler." Artforum 21 (November 1982): 82-83.

Ratcliff, Carter. "David Hockney: Polaroid Composites." Polaroid Close-up 13 (November 1982): 3–7; cover.

Rickey, Carrie. "Studs and Polish: L.A. in the Sixties." Art in America (January 1982): 81–89.

Rose, Barbara. "DeKooning and Hockney: New Approaches to Drawing." Vogue (July 1982): 194-195, 250.

Taylor, John R. "David Hockney: The Artist's Life." Arts and Artists (August 1982): 28-29.

Westfall, Stephen. "Art Reviews: David Hockney... Christie's Contemporary" (exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 57 (October 1982): 18.

#### 1981

Geldzahler, Henry. "Hockney Abroad: A Slide Show." Art in America 69 (February 1981): 126-141.

Harris, Dale. "The Met Falls Under the Hockney Spell." Manchester Guardian, 19 April 1981: 20.

Harrod, Tanya. "David Hockney, Riverside Studios" (exhibition review). Arts Review 33, 22 May 1981: 215, 219-220.

Higgens, John. "Dexter and Hockney Brilliantly Enlighten the Met." The Times, 26 February 1981: 13.

"Hockney's Metropolitan Line." Observer Magazine, 3 May 1981: 22–25; cover.

Horton, James. "The Artist's Eye: David Hockney" (National Gallery exhibition review). *Artist* 96 (September 1981): 25–27.

Langdon-Down, Grania. "At the Riverside: Fascination in Hockney Experiment." Westminster & Pimlico News, 15 May 1981.

Libbey, Jr., Theodore W. "Dexter and Hockney Team for Stravinsky Triple Bill." *The New York Times*, 29 November 1981: D19.

Loney, Glenn. "David Hockney on 'Parade': Redesigning Modern Opera." *Performing Arts Journal*, no. 15 (1981): 65–74.

"L'Opera de David Hockney" (Galerie Claude Bernard exhibition review). *Connaissance des Arts*, no. 352 (June 1981): 32.

McEwen, John. "David Hockney Sets the Stage." Portfolio (March/April 1981): 68-70.

McEwen, John. "In Depth." The Spectator, 21 August 1981.

O'Conner, Patrick. "Hockney on Parade." Harper & Queen Magazine (May 1981): 158–161.

Overy, Paul. "Postcard Magic" (National Gallery exhibition review). Listener 106, 6 August 1981: 126.

"Parade: An Evening of French Music Theatre—A Folio of Set Designs by David Hockney." *Opera News*, 28 February 1981: 20–21.

Rich, Alan. "Pure Titillation." New York 14, 23 March 1981: 50.

Robertson, Bryan. "Hockney on Stage." Radio Times, 25 April–1 May 1981: 72–74.

Russell, John. "David Hockney's Designs for Met Opera's 'Parade." The New York Times, 20 February 1981: C1, C26.

Russell, John. "A Great Night at the Opera: The Spirit of 1917." New York Review of Books 28, 30 April 1981: 40–43.

Russell, John. "How English Artists Have Come to View New York." The New York Times, 19 July 1981.

Smith, Philip. "Sets and Costumes by David Hockney." Arts Magazine 55 (April 1981): 86-91.

Steinbrink, Mark. "David Hockney Reinvents Himself." Saturday Review (December 1981): 30-31, 33, 35.

Steinbrink, Mark. "Hockney's Act at the Met." New York, 23 February 1981: 36-37.

Teel, James D. "Hockney Among the Wiggly Lines." After Dark (February 1981): 49-51.

"Time and Likeness: Hockney at Work, BBC 2." Listener 105, 30 April 1981: 571.

Woller, Hildegunde. "Seele des Menschen, wie gleichst du dem Wasser." Du (November 1981): 58–57.

## 1980

Albright, Thomas. "Elusive Realism/San Francisco" (Fine Arts Museum of San Francisco exhibition catalogue). *Art News* 79 (February 1980): 182–183.

Amaya, Mario. "A Conversation with David Hockney." Architectural Digest 37 (September 1980): 188+.

Blackeston, Oswell. "The Blue Guitar, Jordans." Arts Review 32, 29 August 1980: 378.

Breerette, Geneviève. "Hockney et la libertine." Le Monde, 13 November 1980.

Bumpus, Judith. "David Hockney: The Magpie Instinct." Art and Artists 15 (September 1980): 8–11.

Geldzahler, Henry. "David Hockney: An Intimate View." Print Review, no. 12 (1980): 36-50.

Kuhn, Joy. "David Hockney: Making Realism Poetic." Antique Dealer and Collectors Guide (July 1980): 68-69.

McEwen, John. "Arts—Hockney: At a Crossroads" (Tate Gallery exhibition review). Spectator 245, 2 August 1980: 22.

Morris, Lynda. "Hockney's Journeys." (Tate Gallery exhibition review). Listener 104, 10 July 1980: 62-63.

Olbricht, Klaus-Hartmut. "David Hockney: Ein subtiler Graphiker." *Kunst und das Schöne Heim* 92 (July 1980): 437–444, 470.

Ratcliff, Carter. "David Hockney at Emmerich and the Grey Art Gallery" (exhibition review). *Art in America* 68 (September 1980): 125.

Raynor, Vivien. "Art: David Hockney, Relish for Good Life." The New York Times, 25 April 1980.

Spalding, Frances. "David Hockney: Travels with Pen, Pencil and Ink" (Tate Gallery exhibition review). *Arts Review* 32, 18 July 1980: 305.

Tarransky, Valentin. "Arts Reviews: David Hockney... Grey Art Gallery" (exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 54 (June 1980): 26–27.

## 1979

Bailey, Anthony. "Profiles: David Hockney." The New Yorker, 30 July 1979: 35–36+.

Bann, Stephen. "Where the English Draw the Line." Artforum (September 1979): 70–72.

Bruner, Louise. "David Hockney at Toledo." Dialogue (November/December 1979): 34-35.

Butterfield, Jan. "David Hockney: Blue Hedonistic Pools." Print Collector's Newsletter 10 (July-August 1979): 74-76.

Cohen, Colin, et al. "Paper Pools: David Hockney Combines Painting with Papermaking." *Crafts*, no. 38 (May 1979): 42–46.

Cooper, Emmanuel. "David Hockney" (Artists Market and Midland Group Gallery exhibition reviews). *Art and Artists* 13 (April 1979): 50.

Crichton, Ronald. "David Hockney as Stage Designer." Apollo 109 (January 1979): 50–55.

De Vecchis, M. "L'enfant prodige della pittura inglese ha dipinti il grande oviente massonico di Mozart." *Bolaffiarte* 10 (February–March 1979): 54–56.

Evans, Bob. "David Hockney, Midland Group Gallery, Nottingham" (exhibition review). *Arts Review* 31, 19 January 1979: 23.

Gross, Miriam. "No Joy at the Tate." The Observer, 4 March 1979.

"Hockney's War on Tate." Art/World 3, 16 March-16 April 1979: 1, 4, 7, 12.

Nisselson, Jane E. "David Hockney, André Emmerich Gallery...Through Jan. 27" (exhibition review). *Art/World* 3, 18 January–15 February 1979: 8.

Ross, Miriam. "No Joy at the Tate by David Hockney." Observer London, 4 March 1979: 33.

Rubinfien, Leo. "Reviews/New York: David Hockney, André Emmerich Gallery" (exhibition review). *Artforum* 17 (March 1979): 65–66.

Whelan, Richard. "David Hockney (Emmerich, Downtown)" (exhibition review). Art News 78 (April 1979): 144.

Wright, Martha McWilliams. "Hockney" (*David Hockney: Prints and Drawings* exhibition review). *Art International* 23, no. 5–6 (September 1979): 80.

#### 1978

Armory, Mark. "Hockney Magic." Sunday Times Magazine, 28 May 1978: 62-66, 69.

Bongartz, Roy. "David Hockney: Reaching the Top with Apparently No Great Effort." *Art News* 77 (March 1978): 44–47; cover.

Conrad, Peter. "Grand Designs." New Statesman, 16 June 1978: 823.

Fox-Pitt, Sarah. "David Hockney und die 'Zauberflöte." Du, no. 451 (September 1978): 4, 6-7, 10.

Frackman, Noel. "Arts Reviews: David Hockney... André Emmerich" (exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 52 (January 1978): 20.

French-Frazier, Nina. "New York Reviews: David Hockney (Emmerich, Uptown)" (exhibition review). *Art News* 77 (January 1978): 150.

Fuller, Peter. "An Interview with David Hockney." Art Monthly (December 1978–January 1979): 5–10.

Geelhaar, Christian. "Looking at Pictures with David Hockney." Pantheon 36 (July-September 1978): 230-239.

Hewiston, William. "Drawing Away." Radio Times, 2 March 1978.

Micha, René. "David Hockney" (La Hune exhibition review). Art International 22 (January 1978): 70.

Phillpotts, Beatrice. "David Hockney, Century Galleries, Henley-on-Thames" (exhibition catalogue). *Arts Review* 30, 24 November 1978: 649.

Raynor, Vivien. "Americana with a British Accent." The New York Times, 19 February 1978: illustrated.

Rose, Barbara. "The Art of David Hockney: Where Mozart Meets Las Vegas." Vogue (July 1978): 147, 176-177.

Rubinfien, Leo. "Reviews/New York: David Hockney, André Emmerich Gallery" (exhibition review). *Artforum* 16 (February 1978): 71–72.

Russell, John. "... As David Hockney Roams through History for His Efforts." The New York Times, 4 July 1978.

Russell, John. "David Hockney: A Storyteller without Words." The New York Times, 26 February 1978: illustrated.

"The State of British Art: A Debate. Session 2, Who Needs Training?" *Studio International* 194, no. 2 (February 1978): 91–92+.

## 1977

Ackerman, D. and M. "Dear Kitaj and David: The Quality of the Creation Is More Important Than the Content." *Arts Review* 29, 29 April 1977: 285–287.

Clair, Jean. "Peinture sur Nature." Art Press International (November 1977): 11–12.

Conrad, Barnaby, III. "Mr. Geldzahler Looks at Mr. Hockney" (André Emmerich Gallery exhibition review). *Art/World* 2, 12 November–9 December 1977: 1, 14.

Craft, Robert. "Astrology, Hockney, Schubert: A Musical Diary." The New York Review of Books (November 1977): 26.

Crichton, Fenella. "London Letter" (Robert Self Gallery exhibition review). Art International 21 (January 1977): 38.

"David Hockney tout nu." Les Nouvelles Littéraires, 14 April 1977.

Deitcher, David. "David Hockney: The Recent Work." Arts Magazine 52 (December 1977): 129-133.

Fantoni, Barry. "Gold Fingers, (Sacred Cows)." Sunday Times Magazine, 1 May 1977: 79.

Fuller, Peter. "An Interview with David Hockney: Part 1." Art Monthly, no. 12 (November 1977): 4-6, 8-9.

Fuller, Peter. "An Interview with David Hockney: Part 2." Art Monthly, no. 13 (December 1977–January 1978): 5–8, 10.

Gosling, Nigel. "Things Exactly As They Are." Horizon 20 (November 1977): 46–51.

Henry, Gerrit. "New York Reviews: David Hockney (Getler/Pall)" (exhibition review). *Art News* 76 (September 1977): 147.

Kipphoff, Petra. "Verse in Farben von David Hockney." Zeitmagazin, no. 15/1 (April 1977): 58-65.

Kramer, Hilton. "Art: The Fun of David Hockney" (André Emmerich Gallery exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 4 November 1977: illustrated.

Micha, René. "Paris" (Sonnabend exhibition review). Art International 21 (January 1977): 43.

"R.B. Kitaj and David Hockney in Conversation." New Review 3 (January–February 1977): 75–77; cover.

Ratcliff, Carter. "The Photographs of David Hockney." Arts Magazine 51 (April 1977): 96–97.

Rubinfien, Leo. "David Hockney, Sonnabend Gallery, New York, 1976" (exhibition review). *Artforum* 15 (February 1977): 69.

Stevens, Mark. "A Stylish Realist." Newsweek, 14 November 1977: 74.

#### 1976

Andre, Michael. "David Hockney (Davis and Long)" (exhibition review). Art News 75 (October 1976): 115-116.

Frackman, Noel. "David Hockney... Davis and Long" (exhibition review). Arts Magazine 51 (September 1976): 15.

Hill, Robert. "David Hockney, F.F. McWilliam, Waddington Galleries" (exhibition review). *Arts Review* 28, 12 November 1976: 608.

Holstein, Bent. "En myte pa 38." Louisiana Revy 16 (January–March 1976): 26–28.

Mauriès, Patrick. "Douze futiliés sur David Hockney." Critique 349-350 (June-July 1976): 711-714.

McEwen, John. "Everybody on Hockney on Hockney." Art Monthly, no. 3 (December 1976-January 1977): 7-8.

Russell, John. "Art: Hockney, the Inimitable" (Davis and Long exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 11 June 1976: illustrated.

Simmons, Rosemary. "David Hockney, Jordan Gallery" (exhibition review). Arts Review 28, 2 April 1976: 163.

Von Graevenitz, Antje. "Nijmegs Museum Commanderie van St. Jan... David Hockney, Bilder, Zeichnungen, Druckgraphik... 1975" (exhibition review). *Pantheon* 34 (January–March 1976): 71–72.

# 1975

Baro, Gene. "David Hockney at Knoedler and Michael Walls" (exhibition reviews). *Art in America* 63 (March 1975): 93–94.

Bragg, Melvyn. "David Hockney in Paris: A Conversation with Melvyn Bragg." Listener 93, 22 May 1975: 672f.

Campbell, Ormond. "David Hockney: The Rake's Progress." Arts Review 27, 25 July 1975: 422.

Coleman, John. "Chic to Chic." New Statesman 89, 14 March 1975: 351.

Denvir, Bernard. "David Hockney: An Episode in Social Aesthetics." Art Spectrum 1 (January 1975): 26–29, 41–43.

Ellenzweig, Allen. "David Hockney... Knoedler Contemporary Prints" (exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 49 (February 1975): 13.

Fox-Pitt, Sarah. "David Hockney und 'The Rake's Progress." Du, no. 413 (July 1975): 71-81.

French, Philip. "A Bigger Splash." Sight and Sound 44 (Spring 1975): 120–121.

Fuller, Peter. "A Bigger Splash." Connoisseur 189 (July 1975): 252.

Goddard, Donald. "David Hockney. Knoedler" (exhibition review). Art News 74 (February 1975): 97-98.

Gough-Yates, Kevin. "A Bigger Splash." Studio International 189 (March-April 1975): 143-145.

Heilpern, John. "In the Picture with Hockney." Observer Magazine, 2 February 1975: 12–17; cover.

"Hockney Florilegium" (Musée des arts décoratifs exhibition reviews). *Studio International* 189 (March–April 1975): 145–146.

Hockney, David. "David Hockney in Paris: A Conversation with Melvin Bragg." *Listener* 93, 22 May 1975: 672–673; cover.

Leech, Michael T. "David Hockney and 'A Bigger Splash." After Dark (July 1975): 33.

Lubell, Ellen. "David Hockney... Michael Walls" (exhibition review). Arts Magazine 49 (February 1975): 11.

Metken, Günter. "David Hockney, Musée des arts décoratifs, Paris, 1974" (exhibition review). *Kunstwerk* 28 (January 1975): 47.

Micha, René. "Hockney" (Galerie Claude Bernard exhibition review). Art International 19 (June 1975): 82-83.

Peppiatt, Michael. "Heartfield, Hockney, Kokoschka and Friedler" (Musée des arts décoratifs exhibition review). *Art News* 74 (January 1975): 99.

Ratcliff, Carter. "David Hockney in Paris." Herald Tribune, 19 May 1975.

Restany, Pierre. "David Hockney: Une poésie qui va de soi." XXe Siècle, no. 44 (June 1975): 118-122, 188-189.

Roberts, Keith. "The Artist Speaks?" The Burlington Magazine 117 (May 1975): 301.

## 1974

Bouyeure, Claude. "Opus Actualités: David Hockney." *Opus International*, no. 53 (November–December 1974): 120–121.

"David Hockney aux Arts décoratifs." Le Monde, 24 October 1974.

"David Hockney: Solid Gold." Image 2 (May 1974): 22-29.

Elgar, Frank. "Le peintre britannique David Hockney." Carrefour des Arts, 7 December 1974.

"Entretien avec David Hockney." Clés pour les Arts, no. 46 (October 1974): 19–20; cover.

Fuller, Peter. "David Hockney at Garage..." (exhibition review). Arts Review 26, 26 July 1974: 467.

Furman, Laura. "David Hockney (Knoedler)" (exhibition review). Art News 73 (January 1974): 50, 52.

Gilmour, Pat. "David Hockney, D.M. Gallery" (exhibition review). Arts Review 26 (March 1974): 114.

Gosling, Nigel. "Enter Monsieur Hockney." The Observer Review, 14 July 1974.

Hahn, Otto. "Le Warhol anglais." L'Express, 28 October 1974.

Kramer, Hilton. "David Hockney Has Moved Toward a Spare Realism." The New York Times, 14 December 1974.

Loring, John. "David Hockney Drawings" (Dayton's Gallery 12 exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 49 (November 1974): 66–67.

Mazars, Pierre. "L'humour à froid Hockney." Le Figaro, 22 October 1974.

Michel, Jacques. "Peindre pour dépeindre." Le Monde, 31 October 1974.

Miles, Ray. "Hockney in Paris" (Musée des arts décoratifs exhibition review). Arts Review 26, 1 November 1974: 651.

Nagger, Caole. "David Hockney." Zoom 27 (November-December 1974): 58-65.

Oliver, G. "David Hockney" (Musée des arts décoratifs exhibition review). *Connaissance des Arts*, no. 273 (November 1974): 144.

Shepherd, Michael. "David Hockney Prints" (Kinsman Morrison Gallery exhibition review). *Arts Review* 26, 25 January 1974: 28.

Sterckx, Pierre. "David Hockney: Images avec les deux yeux" (Musée des arts décoratifs exhibition review). *Chroniques de l'Art Vivant*, no. 52 (October 1974): 26–28.

#### 1973

Bell, Jane. "David Hockney Print Retrospective at Knoedler" (exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 48 (December 1973): 75.

Burn, Guy. "David Hockney, Jordan Gallery" (exhibition review). Arts Review 25, 14 July 1973: 484.

"David Hockney (Emmerich)" (exhibition review). Art News 72 (September 1973): 86.

Feaver, William. "London Letter..." (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). Art International 17 (March 1973): 58–59.

Fuller, Peter. "David Hockney, December 1972 (Closing Show), Kasmin Gallery" (exhibition review). *Connoisseur* 182 (February 1973): 151.

Goldman, Judith. "The Print Establishment." Art in America (July-August 1973): 108.

Hardie, Shelagh. "South-West" (Holbourne Museum exhibition review). Arts Review 25, 10 March 1973: 147.

Mellow, James R. "An Artist in a Class by Himself." The New York Times, 20 October 1977.

Wade, Valerie. "The Annual David Hockney Interview: Teatime in Hollywood." *Interview*, no. 34 (July 1973): 19–20, 41–42.

Wennerstein, Robert. "Hockney in L.A." London Magazine 13 (August-September 1973): 30-49+.

Wolfram, Eddie. "London." Art and Artists 7 (January 1973): 44-45.

#### 1972

Bernstein, Richard. "David Hockney, 'Call Me a Slop Artist if You Like." Interview, no. 23 (July 1972): 34-35; 44-45.

Canady, John. "David Hockney." The New York Times, 27 May 1972: 25.

Gilmour, Pat. "David Hockney, Fieldborne Gallery" (exhibition review). Arts Review 24, 18 November 1972: 720.

Hughes, Robert. "Bland and Maniacal." Time, 29 May 1972: 63.

Matthias, Rosemary. "David Hockney's Painting at André Emmerich Uptown" (exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 47 (September 1972): 58.

Mellow, James. "Hockney: From Pop to Parody." The New York Times, 28 May 1972: 17.

Perreault, John. The Village Voice, 25 May 1972: 31.

Varley, William. "Medium Cool: The Drawings of David Hockney." *Stand Quarterly of the Arts* 13, no. 4 (1972): 44–54; cover.

## 1971

Denvir, Bernard. "London Letter" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). Art International 15 (February 1971): 42.

Feaver, William. "Safe with Objects" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). London Magazine 10 (March 1971): 85-86+.

Hockney, David. "David Hockney Photographer." Creative Camera 80 (February 1971): 53-63.

Naipaul, V.S. "Escape from the Puritan Ethic." Daily Telegraph Magazine, 10 December 1971: 38–44; cover.

Rosenstein, Harris. "David Hockney" (André Emmerich Gallery exhibition review). Art News 69 (January 1971): 19.

## 1970

Burn, Guy. "David Hockney: Paintings, Drawings and Prints, 1960–70" (exhibition review). *Connoisseur* 174 (July 1970): 209.

Burr, James. "An Erotic Journey." Apollo (April 1970): 311.

Coates, Anna. "Photographs by David Hockney." Albums, no. 7 (August 1970): 44-48.

Cork, Richard. "Hockney, Sixties Swinger on the Edge of Greatness." Evening Standard, 14 April 1970.

"David Hockney." The Guardian London, 25 April 1970.

"David Hockney, Kestnet-Gesellschaft, Hanover" (exhibition review). Magazine Kunst, no. 39 (1970): 1920–1921.

Denvir, Bernard. "London" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). Art International 14 (February 1970): 71–72.

Denvir, Bernard. "London" (Whitechapel Gallery exhibition review). Art International 14 (May 1970): 59, 72.

Dunlop, Ian. "London Contemporary" (Whitechapel Gallery exhibition review). *Studio International* 179 (May 1970): 229–230.

Fuller, Peter. "Hockney" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). Arts Review 22, 5 December 1970: 792.

Gilmour, Pat. "David Hockney" (Whitechapel Gallery exhibition review). Arts Review 22, 28 March 1970: 183; cover.

Gosling, Nigel. "David Hockney: No Dumb Blond." Observer Magazine, 22 March 1970: 36–39.

Grinke, Paul. "Love and Friendship. (Arts)" (Whitechapel Gallery exhibition review). *Spectator* 224, 11 April 1970: 488–489.

"Hockney: How His Style Changes." The New York Times, 26 April 1970: 27.

Hockney, David. "John Christopher Battye Interviews David Hockney." Art and Artists 5 (April 1970): 50-53.

Kay, Jane Holtz. "The Home Forum." Christian Science Monitor, 19 September 1970: 8.

Lucie-Smith, Edward. "At Last the Real David Hockney Steps Forward." Nova (April 1970): 40, 45.

Lynton, Norbert. "Hockney: How His Style Changes." The New York Times, 26 April 1970.

Melville, Robert. "Golden Boy" (Whitechapel Gallery exhibition review). New Statesman 79, 10 April 1970: 527.

Mizue, no. 780 (1970): 70-84.

Salvesen, Christopher. "David Hockney's California" (Whitechapel Gallery exhibition review). *Listener* 83, 23 April 1970: 565.

Seymour, Anne. "The Golden Boy." Sunday Times Magazine, 29 March 1970: 22–25, 27.

Shepherd, Michael. "A Child of Freedom." The Sunday Telegraph, 5 April 1970.

Vaizey, Marina. "David Hockney Etchings, December 1969, Kasmin" (exhibition review). *Connoisseur* 173 (March 1970).

Von Bonin, W. "Formale Probleme in David Hockney's Graphik." *Kunst und dad Schöne Heim* 82 (July 1970): 425–432, 456.

## 1969

Bowling, Frank. "A Shift in Perspective." (André Emmerich Gallery exhibition catalogue). *Arts Magazine* 43 (Summer 1969): 24–27.

"David Hockney at 31." The Guardian, 22 February 1969.

"First Drafts of Grimm: David Hockney." Ambit, no. 41 (1969): 15-17.

Gablik, Suzi. "Protagonists of Pop." Studio International 178, no. 913 (1969): 15, illustrated.

Gordon, Alastair. "Art in the Modern Manner" (Whitworth Art Gallery exhibition review). *Connoisseur* 171 (May 1969): 34.

"Hockney's Progress." The Sunday Times, 2 March 1969.

Kramer, Hilton. "Comedies of Manners." The New York Times, 11 May 1969.

Oliver, W.T. "Bradfordian in World's Elite." Yorkshire Post, 23, February 1969.

"Patronage." The Observer, 23 February 1969.

Shapiro, David. "Hockney Paints a Portrait." Art News 68 (May 1969): 28-31, 64-66.

Von Bonin, Wibke. "Germany: Hockney's Graphic Art" (Kestner-Gesellschaft exhibition preview). *Arts Magazine* 43 (Summer 1969): 52–53.

## 1968

Burr, James. "Looking in Liverpool and London Shows" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). *Apollo* 87 (January 1968): 63–64.

Gordon, Alastair. "Art in the Modern Manner" (Walker Art Gallery exhibition review). *Connoisseur* 167 (February 1968): 108–109.

Harrison, Charles. "London Commentary: David Hockney at Kasmin..." (exhibition review). *Studio International* 175 (January 1968): 36–38.

Masheck, Joseph. "Colin Self and David Hockney Discuss Their Recent Work with Joseph Masheck." *Studio International* 176 (December 1968): 277–278, 282.

Overy, Paul. "Components of the Scene" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). Listener 79, 15 February 1968: 222.

#### 1967

Hockney, David. "The Point Is in Actual Fact..." Ark, no. 41: 44–46.

F.T. "David Hockney" (Landau-Alan Gallery exhibition review). Arts Magazine 41 (April 1967): 60.

#### 1966

Baro, Gene. "David Hockney's Drawings." Studio International 171 (May 1966): 184–186.

Baro, Gene. "Hockney's Ubu." Art and Artists 1 (May 1966): 8–13.

Lucie-Smith, Edward. "David Hockney" (Stedelijk Museum exhibition preview). *Studio International* 171 (April 1966): 159.

Lucie-Smith, Edward. "London Contemporary" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). *Studio International* 171 (January 1966): 35.

Hughes, Robert. "Blake and Hockney" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). London Magazine 5 (January 1966): 71–73+.

Overy, Paul. "Alexandria in London" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). Listener 76, 4 August 1966: 170.

Robertson, Bryan. "Arts and Amusements: David Hockney" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). *Spectator*, no. 7204, 22 July 1966: 121–122.

Russell, John. "Art News from London" (Kasmin Limited exhibition review). Art News 65 (September 1966): 22.

Thompson, David. "David Hockney: A Natural Dandy and 'Ubu Roi." The New York Times, 14 August 1966.

## 1965

Hodin, J.P. "David Hockney." Quadrum, no. 18: 144–145.

# 1964

Baro, Gene. "The British Scene: Hockney and Kitaj." Arts Magazine 38 (May–June): 94–101.

"Brittania's New Wave." Time, 9 October 1964.

Glueck, Grace. "Young Man Gone West." Glueck, Grace. "Young Man Gone West." *The New York Times*, 11 October 1964.

Hockney, David. "Paintings with Two Figure." Cambridge Opinion, no. 37 (January 1964): 57-58.

Lynton, Norbert. "London Letter" (Kasmin Limited and Editions Alecto exhibitions review). *Art International* 8 (March 1964): 73–74.

Martin, Ken. "The Quest for Fulfilment." Observer Magazine, 16 March 1964: 48–49.

Neumann, Thomas. "Reviews and Previews: David Hockney (Alan and A.A.A.)" (exhibition reviews). *Art News* 63 (October 1962): 15.

Raynore, Vivien. "In the Galleries: David Hockney" (Alan Gallery exhibition review). *Arts Magazine* 39 (November 1964): 61.

Rivers, Larry and David Hockney. "Beautiful or Interesting." Art and Literature, no. 5 (Summer 1964): 94-117.

## 1963

Brett, Guy. "David Hockney: A Note in Progress." London Magazine 3 (April 1963): 73-75+.

Coutts-Smith, Kenneth. "Hockney" (Kasmin Limited and Editions Alecto exhibitions review). *Arts Review* 15, 14–28 December 1963: 10.

Harrison, Jane. "London at Mid-Season" (Royal College of Art exhibition catalogue). *Arts Magazine* 37 (February 1963): 32–33.

Richardson, John. "Pop?" (Kasmin Limited and Editions Alecto exhibitions review). *New Statesman* 66, 6 December 1963: 852.

Whittet, G.S. "David Hockney: His Life and Good Times." Studio 166 (December 1963): 252-253.

#### 1962

Farr, Dennis. "The John Moores Liverpool Exhibition 3" (exhibition review). *The Burlington Magazine* 104 (January 1962): 30–31.

Smith, Richard. "New Readers Start Here... Three Painters in Their Last Year at R.C.A., Derek Boshier, David Hockney, Peter Phillips...:" Ark, no. 32 (Summer 1962): 38–39.

"Three Drawings: David Hockney." Ambit, no. 14 (1962/63): illustrated.

## 1961

Reinhardt, Jasia. "Les Expositions à l'etranger" (Walker Art Gallery exhibition review). *Aujourd'hui: Art et Architecture* 34 (December 1961): 60.